### **Newspaper Index**

### A monthly publication of newspaper's articles

#### Compiled by

Muhammad Asif Khan
Deputy Chief Librarian, Serials Section, P.U Library

Syed Saleem Abbass Zaidi
Deputy Chief Librarian, UNO Section, P.U.Library

Kashif Khursheed Senior Librarian, Circulation Section, P.U Library

Asif Ali Senior Librarian, Multimedia and Microfilming Section, P.U Library

> Hamid Ali Senior Librarian, Oriental Section, P.U Library

Muhammad Razaq Librarian, , Information Resource Centre, P.U Library

Hhaji Mahmood
Librarian, , Information Resource Centre, P.U Library

Iram Shahzad Ali Librarian, Cataloguing Section, P.U Library

Covering 7 Leading English Newspapers: Khaleej Times, Business Recorder, The News, The Nation, Dawn, Finincial Times and Daily Times

Published by Punjab University Library

© 2010 Ch. Muhammad Hanif Chief Librarian Punjab University Library, Lahore

#### **Preface**

Punjab University Library is providing an indexing service "Newspaper's index". This is a monthly publication of newspaper articles published in famous local and foreign newspapers. Since January 2005 library is also providing this index on internet. Library is offering the current index as well as the archives and a cumulative index on our website *http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk*, In addition to that, hard and soft copies of the indices are also available in the Serials section of the Library.

Contents are divided in two categories, Pakistan and the other World. Furthermore both of the categories have their sub-contents arranged alphabetically under various subjects. Indexed entries are further arranged under author alphabetically within their relevant subjects. Indexed entries provide bibliographic information about the articles. The scope, arrangement, format and abbreviations used in the index are as under.

#### Scope:

This Index covers seven major English newspapers "Khaleej Times, Dawn, The Nation, The News, Business Recorder, Financial Times and Daily Times".

#### **Bibliographical Information:**

It is a subject index; Entries in each subject have been arranged alphabetically by author.

#### Sample entry:

Ijaz Ahmad Rao. "Techtrix: agricultural biotechnology leads to prosperity." The Nation, 1 Jan. 2010, p.19

Author: Only Christian author's names are inverted in their family name e.g. Roy C. Macridis will

be inverted as Macridis, Roy C.

**Title:** Complete title of the article is in double quotes "Title: subtitle" while sub-title (if any) is

separated with colon (:).

**Publisher:** Name of the news paper e.g. The Nation

Date of Publication: Abbreviated month and year of publication are printed in the

Format " 1 Feb. 2010,"

**Page No:** Regular pages are indicated as p.7, while pages having a specific category name are

indexed as, "Business & Economics Review. IV"

Ch. Muhammad Hanif
Chief Librarian
Punjab University Library

# Newspaper Index Vol. 9 No. 11 November, 2010

# Contents Summary

- 1. Articles Index (6-25)
- 2.E-Journals Databases / E-Books (26)
- 3. Foreign Research Journals (27-28)
- 4. New Arrivals English (29-32)
- 5. New Arrivals Urdu (33-37)

# Articles Index

### Detailed Contents

Sr. No.	Subject	Page No
1	Agriculture	6
2	Arts & Sports – Pakistan	6
3	Arts & Sports – World	6
4	Banking, Finance and Stock ExchangeBiographies	6
5	Biographies	7
6	<b>Business, Economics and Industry</b>	7
7	Crimes	9
8	Current Issues – Pakistan	9
9	Current Issues – World	9
10	Defense/ Military	9
11	Education – Pakistan	10
12	Education – World	10
13	Geography and Travel	10
14	Governance / Policies – Pakistan	10
15	Governance / Policies – World	11
16	Health and Environment	11
17	History and Archaeology – Pakistan	11
18	History and Archaeology – World	12
19	Human rights – Pakistan	12
20	Human Rights – World	12
21	India Politics, Policies and Relations	12
22	Indo-Pak Relations	13
23	International Relations	13
24	Islam	13
25	Kashmir and Kashmir Issues	14
26	Language and Literature	14
27	Law and Legislation	15
28	Media – Pakistan	15
29	Media – World	15
30	Miscellaneous	16
31	Organizations	16
32	Other Religions	16
33	Pakistan Foreign Relations	16
34	Peace and war / After effects	17
35	Politics – Pakistan	17

36	Politics – World	19
37	Power Resources (Gas, Oil, Dam, etc)	21
38	Science and Information Technology	21
39	Social Problems	21
40	Society and Culture – Pakistan	22
41	Society and Culture – World	22
42	Terrorism	22
43	US Politics, Policies and Relations	23
44	World Conflicts	25

#### **AGRICULTURE**

Usman Mujid Shami. "The mystery of agriculture tax." DailyTimes, 11 2October,010, p. A7 Zafar Altaf. "Inflation and agriculture Science." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, p.62 Zafar Altaf. "Regenerating rangelands?." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, p.20 Zafar Altaf. "Understanding conflicts in agriculture." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, p.20

#### ARTS & SPORTS – PAKISTAN

A.K. Bhurgri. "Good play, nevertheless." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. IV A.K. Bhurgri. "Not more than three ." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. IV Afrah Jamal. "A collection of whodunits." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A7 Andleeb Abbas. "Uncommon commonwealth." DailyTimes, 3 October, 2010, p. A6

Bhurgri, A.K. "Safety first." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Bhurgri, A.K.. "Keep the odds going." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Bhurgri, A.K.. "We all do." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Blessig, Marie-Noelle. "Mystery masterpiece." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. III Doran, D' Arcy. "Chinese artist focuses on environment." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. III Fakir S Ayazuddin. "A Pakistani ustad." The News, 21 October, 2010, p.7

Freeman, Clive. "Berlin's cheap rents see influx of Chinese artists." Business Recorder, 3 October, 2010, p.18 Hyzy, Ursula. "Sumo: a Japanese Passion catches on in Europe." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

James, Ryland. "20 years on East German athletes still bear scars." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Lim, Philip . "Sunday singapore dreams of Witer Olympics." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Masood Hasan. "Stay away, commando." The News, 10 October, 2010, p.7

Mujahid Eshai. "Conduct unbecoming." DailyTimes, 7 October, 2010, p. A6

Mustafa Qadri. "Pakistan 's fertile artistic ground." DailyTimes, 11 October, 2010, p. A8

Nadeem Zuberi. "A fantasy world of historical buildings ." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Home away from home." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Mixed visual ideas ." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Paintbrush and chisel together." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Nadeem Zuberi. "Subtle shades of feelings in wood ." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Sen, Sunrita. "India's 'Shame games'." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. I Zafar Masud. "The name of a movement." Dawn, 31 October, 2010, p. 6

#### ARTS & SPORTS – WORLD

Hazlewood, Phil. "Fears for Mumbai's nursery grounds of the cricket stars." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Keating, Steve . "Bernard has Indy Car back on fast track." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Lyons, Gerard. "Ignore the rumpus: the Indian race has not begun." Financial Times, 5 October, 2010, p.13

S Khalid Husain. "No cause of amusement." The News, 6 October, 2010, p.6 Syed, Aijaz Zaka. "Dangerous games people play." Khaleej Times, 21 Oct, 2010, p. 16 BANKING, FINANCE AND STOCK EXCHANGE

A.B.Shaid. "Of the (failed) Basel accords ." Business Recorder, 5 October, 2010, p.22 Akram Khatoon. "How to combat imminent debt hangover ." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, p.62 Amjad Saeed. "Written-off loans ." Business Recorder, 13 October, 2010, p.20 Asad Rizvi. "Global currency war or trade war? ." Business Recorder, 25 October, 2010, p.16 Ashfaque H. Khan. "On fiscal discipline." The News, 26 October, 2010, p.6 Asim Hameed Khan. "Opportunities in Islamic securitization ." Business Recorder, 24 October, 2010, p.18 Barber, Tony. "Bound towards a tense future." Financial Times, 13 October, 2010, p.9 Barber, Tony. "Tall ambition, flawed foundations." Financial Times, 12 October, 2010, p.9 Brittan, Samuel. "The impoverished fiscal debate." Financial Times, 8 October, 2010, p.11

de Larosiere, Jacques. "Basel rules risk punishing the wrong banks." Financial Times, 26 October, 2010, p.11

El Erian, Mohamed. "Stalled post crisis reforms must be restarted." Financial Times, 8 October, 2010, p.11

Gapper, John. "Kerviel is a sympotm of a banking malaise." Financial Times, 7 October, 2010, p.11 Gapper, John. "The best bet to curb too big to fail." Financial Times, 14 October, 2010, p.11 Gardner, David. "The long hangover." Financial Times, 4 October, 2010, p.11

Greenspan, Alan. "Fear undermines America's recovery." Financial Times, 7 October, 2010, p.11 Hudson, Michael. "Capital controls will follow the weak dollar." Financial Times, 19 October, 2010, p.11 Huzaima Bukhari. "Burgeoning fiscal deficit." Business Recorder, 22 October, 2010, p.22 Huzaima Bukhari. "FBR is the epitome of thoughtlessness." Business Recorder, 29 October, 2010, p.44

Huzaima Bukhari. "Loan write-offs tax evasion." The News, 1 October, 2010, p.6

Huzaima Bukhari. "Politics of loan write-offs." Business Recorder, 1 October, 2010, p.22

Imtiaz Alam. "Of conspiracy theories and recipes." DailyTimes, 3 October, 2010, p. A7

Kamal Monnoo. "EU initiative what are we doing." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.7 Kamal Monnoo. "Focus Central Bank." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.7

Kay, John. "Barbarians will always storm the gates of complexity." Financial Times, 6 October, 2010, p.13 Mallaby, Sebastian. "The genie of global finance is out of the bottle." Financial Times, 12 October, 2010, p.11

McCoy, Danny. "Ireland can recover quickly from its bank crisis." Financial Times, 1 October, 2010, p.11 Mommal Mushtaq. "Supporting the flood tax ." Business Recorder, 27 October, 2010, p.22 Muhammad Aftab. "More clamour against discount rate hike." DailyTimes, 4 October, 2010, p. A7 Munchau, Wolfgang. "This stability pact obsession is not helpful." Financial Times, 25 October, 2010, p.9 Plender, John. "Rainy day funds recast." Financial Times, 19 October, 2010, p.9 Rattner, Steven. "How an unloved bail out saved America." Financial Times, 4 October, 2010, p.13 Saenz, Alfredo. "All banks should face the same tests on risk." Financial Times, 20 October, 2010, p.11 Sania Nishtar. "Tjhe budget process." The News, 23 October, 2010, p.6 Simonian, Haig. "A swiss survivor." Financial Times, 15 October, 2010, p.9 Skapinker, Michael. "Banks will be judged by actions not words." Financial Times, 5 October, 2010, p.13 Subramanian, Arvind. "America cannot win the currency wars alone." Financial Times, 21 October, 2010, p.13

#### **BIOGRAPHIES**

Afrah Jamal. "The life and times of Imran Khan." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A7 Amjad parvez. "A diverse collection of poetry ." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A7 Amjad Parview. "A praisewothy contribution to literature." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A7 Anjum Ibrahim. "M. A. Akhyar- a man extraordinaire!." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. I

Cagliano, Alberto. "Naples holds Maradona day on his 50th birthday ." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, p.62

Clegg, Nick. "Making sense of Myanmmar's sham election." Khaleej Times, 5 oct, 2010, p.7 Hina Nawas. "Mohammed Arkoun: a farewell to an intellectual revolutionary ." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

K.M.Zubair. "A tribute to Abdul Hamid Zubairi." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. I Manzur Ejaz. "War games." DailyTimes, 13 October, 2010, p. A6

Megasthenes. "Remembering Azam Khan ." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. I Shahid. "In memory of Dr Salam." DailyTimes, 20 October, 2010, p. A7

Sharif Al Mujahid. "Liaquat Ali Khan Hero and legend." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.7 Sharif ul Mujahid. "Liaquat - the man and his achievements." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

#### **BUSINESS, ECONOMICS & INDUSTRY**

A.B.Shahid. "Two-way street-the reality the regime defies ." Business Recorder, 19 October, 2010, p.22 Amjad Saeed. "Poverty reduction via growth drivers ." Business Recorder, 27 October, 2010, p.22 Amjad Saeed. "State of economy ." Business Recorder, 31 October, 2010, p.16 Amjad Saeed. "Tackling the fiscal front ." Business Recorder, 10 October, 2010, p.16 Andleeb Abbas . "Degenerating investment ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A6 Anjum Ibrahim. "Where government continues to get it wrong? ." Business Recorder, 11 October, 2010, p.16

Ashfaque H Khan. "Ten economic blunders." The News, 5 October, 2010, p.6

```
Ashfaque H. Khan. "On blunders: a response." The News, 12 October, 2010, p.6
Ashfaque H. Khan. "Ten economic solutions." The News, 19 October, 2010, p.6
Beattie, Alan. "A display of disunity." Financial Times, 23/24 October, 2010, p.8
Beattie, Alan. "Going head to head." Financial Times, 8 October, 2010, p.9
Bergsten, Fred. "We can fight fire with fire on the renminbi." Financial Times, 4 October, 2010, p.13
Buckley, Neil. "An uplift under way." Financial Times, 27 October, 2010, p.9
Caldwell, Christopher. "Mandelbrot tips off the markets." Financial Times, 23/24 October, 2010, p.7
Farrukh Saleem. "Sabitity, please." The News, 3 October, 2010, p.6
Gapper, John. "China's business elite is free enough." Financial Times, 21 October, 2010, p.13
Giles, Chris. "That elusive spark." Financial Times, 6 October, 2010, p.11
Giles, Chris, "This might hurt a bit," Financial Times, 18 October, 2010, p.7
Grabel, Ilene. "The world should welcome capital controls." Financial Times, 26 October, 2010, p.11
Hildebrand, Philipp. "Follow the swiss lead to avoid another Lehman." Financial Times, 6 October,
Huang, Yukon. "China's unbalanced growth has served it well." Financial Times, 8 October, 2010, p.11
Iffat Ara. "Trade liberalisation and women participation in labour force." Business Recorder, 9
October, 2010, p.20
Ikhtiar Baig. "EU trade concessions ." Business Recorder, 29 October, 2010, p.44
Ikram Sehgal. "EU market access, not aid." The News, 14 October, 2010, p.6
Ikramullah. "It is the economy stupid." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.7
Isfundir Kasuri. "Another failure of a saviour." DailyTimes, 17 October, 2010, p. A6
Ishrat Hussain. "Tough economic decisions." Dawn, 4 October, 2010, p.7
Kamal Monnoo. "The scope of monetary policy." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.7
Kay, John. "Why you can have an economy of people who dont sweat." Financial Times, 20 October,
2010, p.11
Kwasniewski, Aleksander. "Ukraine seeks a European economic future." Financial Times, 25
October, 2010, p.9
MacShane, Denis. "How the Eurodrone can revive a pilotless Europe." Financial Times, 14 October,
2010, p.11
Manzur Ejaz. "Basket case: Pakistan and Bangladesh?." DailyTimes, 6 October,2010, p. A6
Meekal Ahmed. "On blunders." The News, 8 October, 2010, p.6
Mohammad Jamil. "SBP's flawed perception." DailyTimes, 2 October,2010, p. A7
Mohsin Khalid. "A disaster in making?." The News, 12 October, 2010, p.6
Monbiet, George. "For conservatives, this is a long awaited opportunity." DailyTimes, 20 October,
2010, p. A8
Muhammad Aftab. "EU gives Pakistan a break, but is it real?." DailyTimes, 18 October, 2010, p. A7
Muhammad Aftab. "Manpower export slows down." DailyTimes, 25 October, 2010, p. A7
Muhammad Yaqub. "Economic crisis: causes, remedial measures- I." Business Recorder, 1 October,
2010, p.22
Muhammad Yagub. "Economic crisis: causes, remedial measures- II." Business Recorder, 2
October, 2010, p.20
Muhammad Yaqub. "Economic crisis: causes, remedial measures- III ." Business Recorder, 3
October, 2010, p.18
Muhammad Yaqub. "Economic crisis: causes, remedial measures- IV." Business Recorder, 4
October, 2010, p.16
Munchau, Wolfgang. "Does Weber really want to succeed Trichet." Financial Times, 18 October, 2010, p.9
Nauman Asghar. "Small men." The News, 16 October, 2010, p.7
Niaz Murtaza. "Are comparisons valid?." Dawn, 6 October, 2010, p.6
Sajjad Akhtar. "Salvaging MDG commitments ." Business Recorder, 15 October, 2010, p.22
Salman Tarik Kureshi. "Disaster and the start." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A6
Shada Islam. "Closer watch by EU and US." Dawn, 16 October, 2010, p.6
Shada Islam. "Europe's winter of discontent." Dawn, 23 October, 2010, p.7
Shahid Javed Burki. "A new twist to old ties." Dawn, 5 October, 2010, p.7
Shahid Javed Burki. "Democracy and development." Dawn, 26 October, 2010, p.7
Shahid Javed Burki. "Economic insecurity." Dawn, 19 October, 2010, p.7
Shamshad Ahmad. "Rebuilding the ark." The News, 6 October, 2010, p.6
Shaukat Tarin. "The battle for Pakistan...." Business Recorder, 7 October, 2010, p.20
Taylor, Michael. "Basel III is bad news for emerging economies." Financial Times, 15 October, 2010, p.11
Williams, Mark. "Few silver linings when gold bubble bursts." Financial Times, 18 October, 2010, p.9
Wolf, Martin. "Britain And America seek different paths from disaster." Financial Times, 20 October, 2010, p.11
```

Wolf, Martin. "How to fight the currency wars with a stubborn China." Financial Times, 6 October, 2010, p.13 Wolf, Martin. "The IMF's foolish praise for austerity." Financial Times, 1 October, 2010, p.11 Wolf, Martin. "Why America is going to win the global currency battle." Financial Times, 13 October, 2010, p.11 Woodford, Michael. "Bernanke needs inflation for QE2 to sail." Financial Times, 12 October, 2010, p.11 Yeh, Benjamin. "China ties cause widening income gap in Taiwan." Business Recorder, 21 October, 2010, p.20

Zafar Altaf. "Balancing acts in economy? ." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, p.20 Zafar Altaf. "Is Western economic system relevant to Pakistan? ." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, p.20

#### **CRIMES**

Bohm, Michael. "Thieves should go to jail." DailyTimes, 12 October, 2010, p. A8 Mahjabeen Islam . "Muslims; everyone 's favourite punching bag ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A6 Mustafa Qadri. "Karachi killings must stop." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A8 Nargis Khanum. "Law cannot stop land grab." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. I Sherwell, Philip. "New ordeal awaiting chile's heroic miners." DailyTimes, 12 October,, 2010, p. A8

#### **CURRENT ISSUES – PAKISTAN**

Aijaz Afaqui. "Life is not a vedio game." The News, 18 October, 2010, p.6 Aleem Magbool. "Is Pakistan in denial about tackling its problems." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A8 Anjum Niaz. "That which must not be named." The News, 20 October, 2010, p.7 Aurangzeb Haneef. "Post judgment measures." Dawn, 12 October, 2010, p.7 Ayaz Amir. "Will 'civil society' please take a rest?." The News, 22 October, 2010, p.6 Hadia Majid. "JuHuman capital fallout." Dawn, 14 October, 2010, p.7 Harris Khalique. "The disconnect." The News, 22 October, 2010, p.7 Huma Yusuf. "Parallel security sector." Dawn, 17 October, 2010, p.7 Ikram Sehgal. "Ghora gali." The News, 7 October, 2010, p.6 Kamila Hyat. "Time for us to cool our passions." The News, 21 October, 2010, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Future hangs in balance." Dawn, 8 October, 2010, p.7 Kunwar Idris. "Karachi's agony." Dawn, 24 October, 2010, p.7 M Saeed Khalid. "Lessons not learnt." The News, 19 October, 2010, p.7 Madiha Sattar. "Of stones and glass houses." Dawn, 26 October, 2010, p.6 Mohammed Hanif . "Pakistan floods; Forgotten... but not gone ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A8

Muhammad Tagi. "Smokescreen of sovereignty." DailyTimes, 7 October,2010, p. A6 Noorani, A.G.. "Along communal lines." Dawn, 9 October, 2010, p.7

S M Naseem. "Dealing with disasters." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A7

Sania Nishtar. "The flood and disaster observatory." The News, 2 October, 2010, p.6

Shafqat Mahmood. "A sense of honour." The News, 8 October, 2010, p.7

Shershah Syed. "Positive side of floods." Dawn, 2 October, 2010, p.7

Syed Javed Nazir. "The Balochistan narrative." Dawn, 5 October, 2010, p.7

Taj M. Khattak. "A sense of shame." The News, 7 October, 2010, p.6

Taj M. Khattak. "The thought this year." The News, 29 October, 2010, p.6

Zafar Azeem. "Importance of perfect drafting of show-cause notices." Business Recorder, 28 October, 2010, p.24

Zubeida Mustafa. "Contribution of expatriates." Dawn, 6 October, 2010, p.7

#### **CURRENT ISSUES – WORLD**

Mir Adnan Aziz. "Vagaries of bondage." The News, 5 October, 2010, p.6 Ronneburger, Jan-Uwe. "Proud Chile congratulates itself and its heroes." Business Recorder, 17 October, 2010, p.16 Shabnam Riaz. "A miracle of hope." The News, 18 October, 2010, p.6

#### **DEFENSE/ MILITARY**

Ahmed Quraishi. "Fighting the Pakhtuns." The News, 12 October, 2010, p.6 Caldwell, William. "The military women of Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A8 Damon Wilson, Ian Brezinski. "NATO's future amid defence cuts." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.7 Farhat Taj . "Is Orakzai Agency cleared of the Taliban?." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A7 Khaled Abdullah. "Drones spur Yemenis' distrust of government, US." Business Recorder, 28 October, 2010, p.24

Manzur Ejaz . "Spare the rod, spoil the child ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A6

Rahimullah Yusufzai. "The militants' swift reaction." The News, 26 October, 2010, p.6 Schwalbe, Michael . "The irony of drones." The News, 31 October, 2010, p.6 Taj M. Khattak. "Let this be the beginning." The News, 11 October, 2010, p.6

#### **EDUCATION – PAKISTAN**

Amjad Parvez. "A journey of self- discovery." DailyTimes, 1 October,2010, p. A7 Anium Altaf, "A make over for education," Dawn, 18 October, 2010, p.7 Ayaz Amir. "150 years of Lawrence College." The News, 8 October, 2010, p.6 Bina Shah. "Pakistan 's literary boys'club." DailyTimes, 16 October,2010, p. A8 Elf Habib. "Rationalising the islamiat courses." DailyTimes, 18 October, 2010, p. A7 Fasal Bari. "Libraries, books and growing up." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A6 Martin, David. "Mujahid Eshai." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A6 Naseem, S.M.. "The crisis in education." Dawn, 30 October, 2010, p.7 Sabiha Mansoor . "Education and the state; a bitter harvest ." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A7 Samad Khurram. "Improving primary education." The News, 18 October, 2010, p.6 Shahid Siddiqui. "18th Amendment and education." Dawn, 11 October, 2010, p.6 Sohail Mahmood. "University reforms." Dawn, 9 October, 2010, p.7 Zarina Patel. "Reading nourishes mind and soul." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. II Zirgham Afridi. "Not just any good education (pt-III)." The News, 15 October, 2010, p.6 Zirgham Afridi. "Not just any good education." The News, 13 October, 2010, p.6 Zirgham Afridi. "Not just any good education." The News, 14 October, 2010, p.6 Zubeida Mustafa. "On the point of change?." Dawn, 27 October, 2010, p.7

#### **EDUCATION – WORLD**

Jones, Malcolm. "Don't buy a book because of its Nobel author." Khaleej Times, 14 October, 2010, p. 11 Khawaja, Maruf. "Sneaking your child into a good school." Khaleej Times, 22 Oct, 2010, p. 9 Zogby, James. "Our ignorance and our interests." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.7

#### **GEOGRAPHY AND TRAVEL**

Chaubrugi. "Journey's end." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.6
Chauburji. "Baray Mian." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.6
Chauburji. "Facts and fiction." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.6
Chauburji. "Grandeur that was once The Mall." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.6
Coates, Stephen. "East Timor puts underwater wonders on show ." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, p.20
Cork, Chris. "Quiet city." The News, 4 October, 2010, p.7

#### **GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – PAKISTAN**

A H Khayal. "Our Instability's double standard." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.6 A R Jerral. "Balochistan dilemma." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.7 A.B.Shahid. "'Victim' image: route to regaining power? ." Business Recorder, 12 October, 2010, p.20 Ahmad Hayat. "Change or better governance?." Dawn, 26 October, 2010, p.7 Amjad Saeed. "Rethinking leadership." Business Recorder, 6 October, 2010, p.24 Andleeb Abbas. "Threat or opportunity?." DailyTimes. 24 October. 2010. p. A6 Anjum Ibrahim. "Are we ready to pay for flood devastation? ." Business Recorder, 4 October, 2010, p.16 Arif Ayub. "Supply chain in Afghanistan." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.7 Ateeb Gul. "Our future is in our past." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.6 Atle Hetland. "Alternative thinking about peace." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.6 Atle Hetland. "Peshawar and refugees." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Amir. "A land beyond miracles." Khaleej Times, 16 october, 2010, p.10 Dr Haider Mehdi. "Should we shoot down a drone?." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.6 Eshai, Mujahid. "Believe me." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A6 Faroog Hameed Khan. "Balochistan: The great game." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.6 Faroog Hameed Khan. "Orders from the top." The Nationa, 5 November, 2010, p.6 Farooq Hameed Khan. "Where interests clash!." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p.6 Ghayur Ayub. "A ray of hope for 'Baba Banaras'." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. I Ghazi Salahuddin. "Dialogues and strategy." The News, 24 October, 2010, p.7 Hasan Askari Rizvi. "Time to rethink." DailyTimes, 3 October,2010, p. A6

Huzaima Bukhari. "Justice, accountability and transparency." Business Recorder, 15 October, 2010, p.22 Ikram Sehgal. "The new anti-narcotics policy." The News, 28 October, 2010, p.6 Ikramul Haq. "Rulers with a beggar's bowl ." Business Recorder, 11 October, 2010, p.16 Ikramullah. "Burning issue at Afghan border." The Nationa, 4 November, 20107, p.7 Inayatullah. "Weakness attracts aggression." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.7 Jalees Hazir. "Breaking the NATO spell." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.6 Jalees Hazir. "Rehabilitation with a soul." The Nationa, 3 November, 2010, p.6 Kunwar Idris. "High cost of misgovernance." Dawn, 17 October, 2010, p.7 Lal Khan. "The death agony of imperialism." DailyTimes, 15 October, 2010, p. A6 Mohammad Ali Talpur . "An ass it was and an ass it will always." DailyTimes, 24 October, 2010, p. A7 Mohammad Ali Talpur. "The camel's lip." DailyTimes, 17 October, 2010, p. A7 Mujahid Eshai. "Use your head." DailyTimes, 14 October,2010, p. A6 Munir Attaullah. "An illusory project." DailyTimes, 13 October, 2010, p. A6 Rehman, I.A.. "Police brutality." Dawn, 7 October, 2010, p.7 Rehman, I.A.. "Where is the system?." Dawn, 30 October, 2010, p.7 Rizwan Mehboob. "Land revenue system." Dawn, 1 October, 2010, p.7 Shahid Javed Burki. "Improved governance." Dawn, 12 October, 2010, p.7 Shireen M Mazari. "Look at our friends look at US." The Nationa, November, 2010, p.6 Syed Mansoor Hussain. "Less we expect, the less we get." DailyTimes, 25 October, 2010, p. A6 Tasneem Noorani. "Whither good governance?." The News, 23 October, 2010, p.6 Wajad Naeemuddin. "A penny for your thoughts! (Part Two)." Business Recorder, 6 October, 2010, p.24 Zahrah Nasir. "False premise." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.6

#### **GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – WORLD**

Arif Ayub. "Afghan National Security Forces." The Nation, 19 November, 2010, p.6 Cohen, Roger. "Europe! Europe! Where art thou?." Khaleej Times, 14 October, 2010, p. 10 Cohen, Roger. "Retirment at 62? France says'Non' to Sarkozy." Khaleej Times, 18 Oct, 2010, p. 13 Desai, Megnad. "Succession, in Britain and India." Khaleej Times, 21 Oct, 2010, p. 16 Dickey, Christopher. "Turn on the red light...the invisible enemy is around." Khaleej Times, 16 october, 2010, p. 11 Dyer, Geoff. "The people's princeling." Financial Times, 23/24 October, 2010, p.7 Fenton, James. "Not the right strategy." Khaleej Times, 20 20, 2010, p. 12 Jamal al-Jaberi. "Yemen clamps down on 'strike by bike' Jihadis." Business Recorder, 17 October, 2010, p.16 Khalaf, Roula. "Emir on a mission." Financial Times, 25 October, 2010, p.7 Rachman, Gideon. "China can no longer plead poverty." Financial Times, 26 October, 2010, p.11 Sorman, Guy. "The Welfare state, RIP." Khaleej Times, 12 Oct, 2010, p. 10

Steinfeld, Edward. "Where China is headed." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A8

#### **HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT**

Asma Humayun. "A stigmatised section." Dawn, 10 October, 2010, p.6
Black, Jeff . "'Europe's dirtiest corner,' 20 years on ." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, p.20
Cork, Chris. "Strength to strength." The News, 25 October, 2010, p.7
Crook, Clive. "Health reform weighs down Obama." Financial Times, 25 October, 2010, p.9
E Plantilla, Anabelle. "Devastating impacts of mining." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.7
Gummer, John. "Europe can join hands with Beijing on emissions." Financial Times, 7 October, 2010, p.11
Hodgson, Robert. "Hungary's toxic spill puts regulation in spotlight ." Business Recorder, 25 October, 2010, p.16

Iftikhar Ali Malik. "Impacts of pollution on health and economy." Business Recorder, 17 October, 2010, p.16 Linao , Girlie. "Ketsana Flood survivors struggle one year later." Business Recorder, 8 October, 2010, p.20 Sheeraz Mohiuddin. "Role of telecom sector in flood relief ." Business Recorder, 18 October, 2010, p.16 Syed Mansoor Hussain. "Make mayo hospital better." DailyTimes, 4 October, 2010, p. A6 Torrance, Andrew. "Underwriting the future of climate science." Khaleej Times, 14 October, 2010, p. 11

#### HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY - PAKISTAN

Khurram Ali Shafique. "For a common destiny." Dawn, 15 October, 2010, p.6 Omar Waraich. "History shows the khyber pass is the key to Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 6 October, 2010, p. A8

Zafar Iqbal. "Evolution of mismanagement." Dawn, 12 October, 2010, p.6

#### HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY - WORLD

Lal Khan. "Relevance of the Bolshevik Revolution ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A7 Stephens, Philip. "The end Britain's post imperial ambition." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A8 Veselica, Lajla. "Museum of broken hearts." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. III

#### **HUMAN RIGHTS-PAKISTAN**

Afan Khan. "War and the rights of man." Dawn, 20 October, 2010, p.6 Ahmad Ali Khalid . "Revisting Islam and human rights." DailyTimes, 13 October, 2010, p. A7 Ahmad Ali Khalid. "The virus of cultural relativism." DailyTimes, 6 October,2010, p. A7 Arshad Mahmood. "Child rights and 18th Amendment." Dawn, 3 October, 2010, p.6 Ayesha Khan. "The war on children." Dawn, 19 October, 2010, p.7 Farhat Taj. "Political agent torturing students." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A7 Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "Historical distortions." DailyTimes, 9 October,2010, p. A7 Hina Hafeezullah Ishaq . "A stitch in time ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A7 Iqbal Jafar. "A turn for the better." Dawn, 29 October, 2010, p.7 Khalid Hayat Jamaldini. "Brahmdagh, a thorn in mali's side." DailyTimes, 10 October,2010, p. A7 Mahjabeen Islam. "Brushing it under the national carpet." DailyTimes, 1 October,2010, p. A6 Mashal Sahir. "The menace of child abuse." DailyTimes, 20 October, 2010, p. A7 Mohammad Ali Talpur. "A forsaken place?." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A7 Noorani, A.G.. "The right to know." Dawn, 23 October, 2010, p.7 Rehman, I.A.. "Women in the lead." Dawn, 21 October, 2010, p.7 Roy Prosterman. "Give land to Pakistan's poor ." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A8 Sanaullah Baloch. "Fromn Chile to Chagai." Dawn, 23 October, 2010, p.7

#### **HUMAN RIGHTS – WORLD**

Abdullatif Al-Mlhim. "Getting our message right." Khaleej Times, 4 oct, 2010, p.10 Bellinger III, John B. "Shortening the long arm of thr law for the high and mighty." Khaleej Times, July, 2010, p.

Kipgen, Nehginpao. "Petty politics and the nobel prize." DailyTimes, 11 October,2010, p. A8 Kurdi, Iman. "Do we really understand faith?." Khaleej Times, 5 oct, 2010, p.7 Mark Weisbrot . "Nestor Kirchner; Argentina,s independence hero ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A8 Piggin, Jean-Baptiste. "Glam Guttenbergs are hyped to lead Germany one day ." Business Recorder, 22 October, 2010, p.22

#### **INDIA POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS**

Aijaz Afaqui. "Waking the ghosts of Ayodhya." The News, 7 October, 2010, p.6 Azam Khalil. "Gung ho posture by India." The Nationa, 21 November, 2010, p.7 Barkha Dutt. "No timefor triumphalism." Khaleej Times, 6 oct, 2010, p.8 Bidwai, Praful. "Justice in Ayodha." The News, 16 October, 2010, p.6 Bidwai, Praful. "Tall claims about identity." The News, 2 October, 2010, p.6 Guha, Ramachandra. "Life after atodhya verdict." Daily Times, 2 October, 2010, p. A8 Harris Khalique. "Babri Masjid." The News, 1 October, 2010, p.7 Ibn-e- Rehmat. "Indian falsehood nailed." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.7 Ishtiaq Ahmad. "The masjid-mandir controversy at ayodhya." DailyTimes, 5 October,2010, p. A6 Kazmin, Amy. "Labour to unlock." Financial Times, 5 October, 2010, p.11 Kuldip Nayar. "In the name of tolerance." Dawn, 29 October, 2010, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Storm in a teacup." Dawn, 15 October, 2010, p.7 M J Akbar. "Ayodhya is another century." Khaleej Times, 4 oct, 2010, p.10 M J Akbar. "The new Sheikh of options." Khaleej Times, 11 Oct, 2010, p. 9 M J Akbar. "The point missed between hyperbole and ridicule." Khaleej Times, 25 Oct, 2010, p. 11 Maleeha Lodhi. "Tactical shift in subcintinent?." Khaleej Times, 6 oct, 2010, p.9 Mehta, Vinod. "A challenge to lofty sentiments." DailyTimes, 2 October,2010, p. A8 Mohan, C Raja. "Looking beyond borders." Khaleej Times, 15 October, 2010, p. 6 Momin Iftikhar. "Perils of Babri's dark justice." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.7 Nilofar Suhrawardy. "Ayodhya:then and now." Khaleej Times, 2 oct, 2010, p.7 Noorani, A.G.. "Omar Abdullah's outburst." Dawn, 16 October, 2010, p.7 Rajagopalan, Shruti. "No property rights's no peace." Daily Times, 5 October, 2010, p. A8 Raman, Sri. "The battle in bihar." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A7

S M Hali. "The Ayodhya verdict fiasco." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.6 S Tariq. "The twitch in my eye." The Nationa, 18 November, 2010, p.7 Sunita Vakil. "India's record is shameful." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.6 Watts, Kevan. "India will cross the line only in its own good time." Financial Times, 1 October, 2010, p.11

#### **INDO-PAK RELATIONS**

Farrukh Khan . "Roots of Indian rage ." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A6

#### INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS

Ahmad Rashid Malik. "Sino-Japanese relations." Business Recorder, 13 October, 2010, p.20 Ahmed Qureshi. "Spinning like Qureshi." The News, 27 October, 2010, p.6 Ali Khizar Aslam. "US's tactical and Pakistan's strategic dialogue ." Business Recorder, 22 October, 2010, p.22 Amit Ranjan. "What the visits mean." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A7 Anjum Niaz. "The terrible tows." The News, 2 October, 2010, p.7 AS'AD Abdul Rahman. "Israel has lost its equilibrium." The Nationa, 31 November, 2010, p.7 Asif Ezdi. "Strategic engineering (pt-II)." The News, 4 October, 2010, p.7 Farrukh Saleem. "Welcome Munter." The News, 31 October, 2010, p.6 Hague, William. "Facing challenges together." The News, 20 October, 2010, p.7 Iftekhar A. Khan. "Lecturing Iran." The News, 28 October, 2010, p.6 Ikram Sehgal. "The strategic dialogue." The News, 21 October, 2010, p.6 Igbal Ahmad Khan. "Iran's ligitimate concerns." Dawn, 27 October, 2010, p.6 Javed Jabbar. "A special pipeline." Dawn, 28 October, 2010, p.7 Kamila Hyat. "American's logsided concerns." The News, 14 October, 2010, p.7 Kurdi, Iman. "EWurope's siege within." Khaleej Times, 25 Oct, 2010, p. 10 Madiha Tallat. "Regulating private military companies." The Nationa, 31 November, 2010, p.6 Maleeha Lodhi. "Resetting Pak-US ties." The News, 19 October, 2010, p.7 May, Theresa. "Historic friendship." The News, 26 October, 2010, p.6 Mir Adnan Aziz. "Masters of our destiny." The News, 2 October, 2010, p.6 Mosharraf Zaidi. "Love is blindless?." The News, 21 October, 2010, p.6 Mosharraf Zaidi. "Ruses that distract from a CT strategy." The News, 13 October, 2010, p.7 Muhammad Ali Siddigi. "A unique treaty." Dawn, 30 October, 2010, p.6 Richman, Sheldon. "The elite and tea partiers." The News, 3 October, 2010, p.6 S. Iftekhar Murshed. "The Pakistan-US equation." The News, 31 October, 2010, p.6 Saleem S. Rizvi. "Pakistani "illegals" in the US." The News, 4 October, 2010, p.6 Saleem Safi. "Strategic is not the word." The News, 30 October, 2010, p.6 Saleem Sofi. "A region up for grabs." The News, 19 October, 2010, p.6 Shada Islam. "Asia Europe ties in focus." Dawn, 2 October, 2010, p.6 Tayyab Siddiqui. "What strategic dialogue?." The News, 19 October, 2010, p.6 Wajid Naeemuddin. "Karachi killings: 'taking notice', 'seeking reports', 'strong action', 'endless meetings': the deception continues!: Broadside against Iran: toadving Pak rulers advise brave Iran to capitulate! ." Business Recorder, 26 October, 2010, p.22 Zafar Hilaly. "Hawks and doves." The News, 5 October, 2010, p.6 Zafar Hilaly. "When an ambassador is 'Viceroy'." The News, 25 October, 2010, p.6

#### **ISLAM**

Ahmad Ali Khalid . "Western Muslims; the politics of cultural critique ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A7 Ali K Chishti . "Funding Pakistan's Jihad ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A7 Asghar Ali Engineer. "Love God or fear God?." Dawn, 8 October, 2010, p.6 Greenway, HDS. "A national of immigrants must include muslim." DailyTimes, 6 October, 2010, p. A8 Iqbal Jafar. "Muslims of South Asia." Dawn, 8 October, 2010, p.7 Mayton, Joseph. "Paying it forward with tolerance." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. I Muhammad Taqi. "Takfir:the ideology of hate." DailyTimes, 14 October, 2010, p. A6 Muzaffar Iqbal. "Islam's new faces (pt-I)." The News, 22 October, 2010, p.6 Muzaffar Iqbal. "Islam's new faces (pt-II)." The News, 29 October, 2010, p.6 Nargis Khanum. "Babri Masjid riots and my mother." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. I Nargis Khanum. "Those who visit shrines ." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. I Nilofar Ahmad. "Islam's concept of death." Dawn, 22 October, 2010, p.6 Reuters. "Timeline of Ayodhya." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, weekend. I

Wajid Naeemuddin. "The mouse roared to good effect: but this was no ordinary mouse! ." Business Recorder, 12 October, 2010, p.20

Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Akbar Ahmed's journey." DailyTimes, 11 October,2010, p. A7

#### **KASHMIR AND KASHMIR ISSUES**

A H Khayal. "Kashmiris stepmother." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.6

Asif Ezdi. "Clueless on Kashmir." The News, 25 October, 2010, p.7

Bidwai, Praful. "Shaky start on Kashmir." The News, 26 October, 2010, p.7

Inayatullah. "A mature columnist's naivete." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.7

Maleeha Lodhi. "Tactical shit?." The News, 5 October, 2010, p.7

Momin Iftikhar. "Recalling the Black Day of Kashmir." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.7

Muhammad Azam Khan. "Power struggle in Indian Ocean." Dawn, 21 October, 2010, p.6

Murtaza Shibli . "Arundhati and held Kashmir's struggle for justice ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A8

Najaf Nawaz. "Fresh momentum in Kashmir." The Nationa, 13 November, 2010, p.6

Noorani, A.G., "Realism on Kashmir," Dawn, 2 October, 2010, p.7

S M Hali. "US mediation in Kashmir issue." The Nationa, 13 November, 2010, p.7

S. Iftikhar Murshed. "Kashmir and the road to freedom." The News, 10 October, 2010, p.6

Talat Farooq. "Where's the moral high ground?." The News, 24 October, 2010, p.6

Tayyab Siddiqui. "Killing fields of Kashmir." The News, 6 October, 2010, p.7

Wajahat Habibullah. "Held Kashmir:endgame or violent rebirth?." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A8

Zafar Hilaly. "When Obama and India meet." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A6

#### LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE

A Q Khan, Dr.. "Literary gems." The News, 11 October, 2010, p.6

Anjum Niaz. "Too hot for sci-fi?." The News, 30 October, 2010, p.7

Ariel. "Anis Nagi and Akhyar Sahab." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Ariel. "Do we need a new literary movement?." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. II Ayers, Jeff. "A compelling story of Civil War." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Curtis, Kim. "Fall of Giants' grand in scope, scale and story." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Daniel, Douglass K. "Collection of well-crafted essays." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. III Daniel, Douglass K. "It's Nixon vs. Anderson in 'Poisoning the Press'." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Foster, Mary. "Book recounts obscure dead who once lived big." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Foster, Mary. "Forget sleep, Jack Reacher is back." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. III Harkavy, Jerry. "'Jet Age' recounts how Boeing beat the Brits." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Hartman, Carl . "Book reviews Lincoln's election year in colourful detail." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Hartman, Carl. "Book offers ways to develop world-shaking ideas." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Hartman, Carl. "How Churchill lost his Big Three status." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. III Hartman, Carl. "Stephen Hawking suggests 'theory of everything'." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Hill, Michael. "Book collections firsthand accounts from 20th century." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Householder, Mike. "Marlo Thomas brings the funny with her new book." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Lessard, Carolyn. "Immortal Beloved' leaves lasting impression." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Merrill, Rob. "Reader' fans will like 'The Weekend'." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. III Moore, Summer. "The book focuses on irrelevant details." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. III Muhammad Pervez. "Language realities." Dawn, 19 October, 2010, p.6

Murtaza Razvi. "All national languages." Dawn, 17 October, 2010, p.6

Nadeem Zuberi. "Five decades of Pakistani art ." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. III Pyle, Richard. "Prizefighter-Playwright friendship." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. III Rancilio, Alicia. "I do, Now what?' by Rancics is honest, personal." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Rhor, Monica. "Desk serves as metaphor for loss in 'Great House'." Business Recorder, 30 October,

2010, Weekend. III

Sadaf Shahid. "Way forward for Pakistan." The News, 8 October, 2010, p.6

Saida Fazal. "Lawyers' tyranny." Business Recorder, 7 October, 2010, p.20

Wiener, Michelle. "Shadow Woman' is chilling Swedish noir." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Zubeida Mustafa. "Language in education." Dawn, 13 October, 2010, p.7

#### **LAW AND LEGISLATION**

A.B. Shahid. "Democracy: the 'captive' voter base version." Business Recorder, 26 October, 2010, p.22

Adnan Mufti. "An extra-judicial legislation." Business Recorder, 1 October, 2010, p.22

Afan Khan. "Land reforms in Pakistan." Dawn, 11 October, 2010, p.7

Anwar Syed . "Institutions and their interaction." DailyTimes, 12 October, 2010, p. A6

Ayaz Amir. "Will civil society please relax?." Khaleej Times, 23 Oct, 2010, p. 12

Azam Khalil. "Caught in a circle." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.7

Babar Sattar. "Our nasty hangover." The News, 9 October, 2010, p.7

Faisal Bari . "Abiding by the law ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A6

Faisal Siddiqi. "Judicial defiance." Dawn, 25 October, 2010, p.7

Ghazi Salahuddin. "A women of substance." The News, 31 October, 2010, p.7

Haider Nizamani. "Myth and reality of land reform." Dawn, 18 October, 2010, p.6

Huzaima Bukhari. "We can get billions back!." Business Recorder, 8 October, 2010, p.20

Ijaz Ahsan. "The government judiciary tangle." The Nationa, 19 November, 2010, p.6

Khurram Ali Shafique. "Respecting the law." Dawn, 29 October, 2010, p.6

Kuldip Nayar. "Judiciary on trial." Dawn, 22 October, 2010, p.7

Kunwar Idris. "The bench and the bar." Dawn, 10 October, 2010, p.7

M A Niazi. "Chaning paradigms." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.6

Margolis, Eric. "Let them eat less cake." DailyTimes, 12 October, 2010, p. A8

Masood Hasan. "Lawless, pointless." The News, 3 October, 2010, p.7

Muhammad Majid Bashir. "Right to life." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.7

Munir Allaullah. "A problem postponed." DailyTimes, 6 October,2010, p. A6

Munir Allaullah. "Constitutionalism." DailyTimes, 20 october, 2010, p. A

Munir Attaullah. "The 18th Amendment case ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A6

Naeem Tahir . "Murder for money ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A6

Rashid Ahmad Khan. "Alternative routes for NATO." DailyTimes, 12 October, 2010, p. A7

Rehman, I.A.. "A welcome pause." Dawn, 28 October, 2010, p.7

Safar Azeem. "Development of new horizons in Vodafone's case ." Business Recorder, 14 October, 2010, p.20

Salman Akram Raja. "Excluding the people?." Dawn, 15 October, 2010, p.7

Saroop Ijaz. "Judicial minimalism." DailyTimes, 12 October,2010, p. A7

Wajid Naeemuddin. "Judiciary's dilemma: move decisively or lose credibility? ." Business Recorder, 19 October, 2010, p.22

Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Basic structure myth." DailyTimes, 25 October, 2010, p. A7

Zafar Azeem. "General principles laid down by superior courts." Business Recorder, 21 October, 2010, p.20

Zafar Azeem. "Rights of beneficiary under a discretionary trust." Business Recorder, 7 October, 2010, p.20

#### MEDIA – PAKISTAN

Cork, Chris. "Beyond the pale." The News, 11 October, 2010, p.7

Farooq Sulehria. "Media and expression." The News, 30 October, 2010, p.6

Farrukh Kan Pitafi. "The US is our ally' remember?." DailyTimes, 7 October,2010, p. A7

Farrukh Khan Pitafi. "Media 's moment of shame." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A7

Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "Reliable sources." DailyTimes, 15 October,2010, p. A7

Rehman, I.A.. "Media and the crisis." Dawn, 14 October, 2010, p.7

Talha Jalal. "Media ethics in Pakistan." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A7

#### MEDIA – WORLD

Batrawy, Aya . "Egypt clamps down on media as elections near ." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, p.20

Charlton, Emma. "Celluloid rivals fight it out in Paris." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. II Germain, David . "'Red' is leaden caper for Willis

pals." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Ghazi Salahuddin. "Stoned to deaths." The News, 3 October, 2010, p.7

Greenslade, Roy. "Bloggers can be good news." Khaleej Times, 20 Oct, 2010, p. 12 Honeycutt, Kirk. "Tyler Perry butchers 'Colored Girls'." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. IV Lemire, Christy. "'Tamara Drewe' twists the romantic romp." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Lemire, Christy. "'Wall Street' sequel shows greed can still be good." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Macaraig, Mynardo. "Comic industry fights with modern entertainment." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. III

Raman, Sri. "Ayodhya verdict' Advani's windfall." DailyTimes, 9 October,2010, p. A7 Scheck, Frank . "'Evil' lives again in 3D 'Afterlife'." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. IV Scott, Mathew. "Bollywood flirts with going global." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

#### **MISCELLANEOUS**

Andleeb Abbas. "In the name of , loyalty'." DailyTimes, 17 October, 2010, p. A6 Caldwell, Christopher. "Government by search engine." Financial Times, 16/17 October, 2010, p.9 Farchy, Jack. "Seam stress." Financial Times, 14 October, 2010, p.9 Harris Khalique. "Shia or Sunnie?." The News, 15 October, 2010, p.7 Jackson,, Richard . "Now caring for an elderly world." Khaleej Times, 15 October, 2010, p. 7 Masood Hasan. "Mad dogs and Englishmen." The News, 24 October, 2010, p. 7 Shada Islam. "The link with Pakistan." Dawn, 9 October, 2010, p.6 Sharansky, Natan. "A dissident who defends and fights for us all." Khaleej Times, 25 Oct, 2010, p. 11 Webber, Jude. "An underground hero." Financial Times, 16/17 October, 2010, p.9

#### **OTHER RELIGIONS**

Ajith Athrady. "O captain,my captian! Asleep at the wheel-literally." Khaleej Times, 1 oct, 2010, p.7 Akif Abdulamir. "The rights of gulf expats." Khaleej Times, 3 oct, 2010, p.10 Bikram Vohra. "When I am 64." Khaleej Times, 2 oct, 2010, p.7 Knightley, Phillip. "Europe is shaken and shocked." Khaleej Times, 4 oct, 2010, p.11 M. Shahid Alam. "Zionism: two deficits." The News, 25 October, 2010, p.6 Neil Berry. "Decoding the vilification of miliband." Khaleej Times, 2 oct, 2010, p.7 Oct, 2010, p. 13 Robert Fisk. "Exodus; The changing map of the Middle East ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A8

#### **ORGANIZATIONS**

Ayaz Ahamd. "Hired for mediocrity." The News, 27 October, 2010, p.6 Carroll, James. "For a safer world:athe UN indeed gives peace a chance." Khaleej Times, 11 July, 2010, p. 9 Gulmina Bilal Ahmad . "Unable to understand." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A7 Khurram Ali Shafique. "The long term goal." Dawn, 1 October, 2010, p.6 M.A. Malik. "Understanding the 'corruption conundrum' ." Business Recorder, 31 October, 2010, p.16 Rafia Zakaria. "The mighty Taliban." Dawn, 20 October, 2010, p.7 Stiglitz, Joseph. "It is folly to place all our trust in the fed." Financial Times, 19 October, 2010, p.11 Worhington, Samuel. "Aid workers in Pakistan." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A8

#### **PAKISTAN FOREIGN RELATIONS**

A. R. Jerral. "Dreaming Muslim unity." The Nationa, 31 November, 2010, p.7
Akmal Hussain. "The political economy of safta." DailyTimes, 2 October, 2010, p. A6
Ghazi Salahuddin. "Stranger than fiction." The News, 17 October, 2010, p.7
Huma Yusuf. "Af-Pak or Indo-Pak." Dawn, 24 October, 2010, p.7
Ikramullah. "Profile in Politics US-Pak Strategic Dialogue concludes." The Nationa, 24 November, 2010, p.7
Khalid Iqbal. "Dangling losistics of Afghan War." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.6
Khalid Iqbal. "Pak US strategic dialogue." The Nationa, 18 November, 2010, p.6
M A Niazi. "The dialogue continues." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.6
Madiha sittar . "Granta goes to Pakistan." DailyTimes, 14 October, 2010, p. A8
Motlagh,, Jason. "Pakistan-US border spat:crippling the Afghanistan campaign?." DailyTimes, 6
October,2010, p. A8
Shahzad Chaudhry. "Disaster management." DailyTimes, 18 October, 2010, p. A6
Shahzad Chaudhry. "Petraeusian colours." DailyTimes, 4 October, 2010, p. A6
Shireen M Mazari. "Dialogue or strategic submission." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.6

Ullman, Harlan. "If Pakistan thought like Americans." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A7 Zafar Hilalay. "Dreaming of the top ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A6 Zubeida Mustafa. "Foreign policy enigmas." Dawn, 20 October, 2010, p.7

#### PEACE AND WAR / AFTER EFFECTS

Adams, Ted. "A message from the Afghan war front." Khaleej Times, 8 Oct, 2010, p. 7 Buncombe, Andrew. "Drone strategy may fuel gaeda desire for revenge." DailyTimes, 1 October, 2010, p. A8

Carmichael, Robert. "Ex-Khmer Rouge in former stronghold play the numbers game." Business Recorder, 5 October, 2010, p.22

Chattererjee, Pratap. "Iraq war logs:military privatisation run amok." DailyTimes, 24 October, 2010, p. A8 Christopher, Rogers. "Civilian cost of war." Dawn, 13 October, 2010, p.6

Cohen, Eliot. "Obama's wars: gang that could not shoot straight." Daily Times, 1 October, 2010, p. A8 Dawood Azmi. "Al gaeda sets sights on taliban recruits." DailyTimes, 14 October, 2010, p. A8

Duff, Gordon. "America's moral." meltdownKhaleej Times, 3 oct, 2010, p.10

Habiburahman Ibrahim. "Little hope for Afghan peace coumcil." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A8 Imtiaz Gull. "The long war in Pakistan." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A8

Karib, Tony. "Strike on Europe and geopolitical meltdown." Daily Times, 7 October, 2010, p. A8 Margolis, Eric. "Mission creep in Afpak." Khaleej Times, 7 Oct, 2010, p. 12

Michael O, Hanlon. "The Afghan debate." Dawn, 4 October, 2010, p.7

Neil Sheehan. "In woodward's obama's wars'sheehan sees parallels to vietnam." DailyTimes, 4 October, 2010, p. A8

Preston, Peter. "Insanity of Afghan endgame." DailyTimes, 12 October, 2010, p. A8

Rachman, Gideon. "The undeclared war in cyberspace." Financial Times, 5 October, 2010, p.13

Rafia Zakari. "In limbo at Bagram." Dawn, 13 October, 2010, p.7

Rafia Zakaria. "Drones and hot pursuit." Dawn, 6 October, 2010, p.7

Saleem Shahzad. "Afghan war moves deeper into Pakistan." DailyTimes, 7 October, 2010, p. A8

Shiner, Phil. "Bring Britain to book." Daily Times, 24 October, 2010, p. A8

Simon Shuster. "Russia returns to Afghanistan for a joint drug raid ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A8 Simon, Steven. "Al qaeda is fighting a new war." DailyTimes, 10 October,2010, p. A10

Stephens, Philip. "Caught between bombing Iran and an Iranian bomb." Financial Times, 8 October, 2010, p.11 Syed Irfan Ashraf. "The war on wildlife." Dawn, 4 October, 2010, p.6

Syed Saleem Shahzad . "Taliban peace talks come to a halt ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A8

Syed Saleem Shahzad. "Ak gaeda takes a big hit." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A8 Turner, Robert. "Not a massacre but a mistake." DailyTimes, 14 October, 2010, p. A8

Zahir Kazmi. "The bigger picture." Dawn, 7 October, 2010, p.6

Zeese, Kevin. "The longest Afghan war." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A8

#### **POLITICS – PAKISTAN**

A H Khayal. "No panacea like patience." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.6

A Q Khan, Dr.. "Serving the nation." The News, 25 October, 2010, p.6

A Q Khan, Dr.. "Sincerity and hypocrisy." The News, 4 October, 2010, p.6

A Q Khan, Dr.. "Unconstitutional." The News, 18 October, 2010, p.6

A R Jerral, "Musharraf's comeback bid." The Nationa, 5 November, 2010, p.6

A R. Siddiqi. "Picture of Dorian Gray." The News, 11 October, 2010, p.6

A. H. Khayal. "Professional democracy." The Nationa, 29 November, 2010, p.7

Abdul Khalique Junejo. "History being repeated." DailyTimes, 15 October, 2010, p. A7

Abdul Khalique Junejo. "History being repeated." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A7

Abeer Bhutto. "Leading a camel to water." The News, 27 October, 2010, p.6

Adiah Afraz. "Life cycle of a PPP." The News, 28 October, 2010, p.7

Adiah Afraz. "Of actors, orphans and jokers." The News, 14 October, 2010, p.6

Ahmad Rashid. "Pakistan 's troubles start to stack." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A8

Ameer Bhutto. "Breaking free from the quicksand." The News, 14 October, 2010, p.6

Ameer Bhutto. "The dance of the seven veils." The News, 11 October, 2010, p.6

Amer Bhutto. "How much is enough?." The News, 22 October, 2010, p.6

Andleeb Abbas. "Strokes of genius." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A11

Anita Joshua. "Politicking takes precedence over floods." DailyTimes, 4 October, 2010, p. A8

Anjum Ibrahim. "Situations vacant." Business Recorder, 18 October, 2010, p.16

Anjum Niaz. "Get motivated ." The News, 9 October, 2010, p.7

```
Anjum Niaz. "Return of rambo." The News, 6 October, 2010, p.7
Anjum Niaz. "The three Zs." The News, 23 October, 2010, p.7
Anwar Syed. "The mechanics of change." DailyTimes, 5 October, 2010, p. A6
Asghar Khan. "My political struggle (pt-X)." The News, 10 October, 2010, p.6
Asghar Khan. "My political struggle (pt-XI)." The News, 17 October, 2010, p.6
Ashraf Jehangir Qazi. "How is Paksitan is doing?." The News, 30 October, 2010, p.6
Asif Ezai. "Unconstitutional." The News, 18 October, 2010, p.7
Asif Ezdi. "Bizarre." The News, 11 October, 2010, p.7
Atle Hetland. "Borrowed feathers." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.6
Ayaz Amir. "A land beyond the power of miracles." The News, 15 October, 2010, p.6
Ayaz Amir. "Evil of our circumstances." Khaleej Times, 2 oct, 2010, p.6
Ayaz Amir. "The evil of our circumstances." The News, 1 October, 2010, p.6
Azam Khalil. "A damning charge sheet." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.7
Babar Ayaz. "Organisational degeneration." DailyTimes, 5 October,2010, p. A7
Babar Sattar. "A propitious compromise." The News, 23 October, 2010, p.7
Babar Sattar. "But there is hope." The News, 30 October, 2010, p.7
Babar Sattar. "Zardari's hedonism." The News, 16 October, 2010, p.7
Burki, Shahid Javeed. "Will Musharraf matter." Khaleej Times, 10 Oct, 2010, p. 13
Cork, Chris. "The politics of disaster." The News, 18 October, 2010, p.7
Dickey, Christopher. "Turn on the red light." DailyTimes, 4 October,2010, p. A8
Elf Habib. "Harry Potter and Bilawal." DailyTimes, 25 October, 2010, p. A7
Fakir Ayazuddin. "He has it all." DailyTimes, 20 October, 2010, p. A7
Fakir S. Ayazuddin. "He's got it all." The News, 13 October, 2010, p.6
Farooq Moin. "Need for mutual respect among state institutions." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, p.20
Farrukh Khan Pitafi. "Why does the army take over?." DailyTimes, 14 October, 2010, p. A7
Farrukh Saleem. "In the crosshairs." The News, 24 October, 2010, p.6
Farrukh Saleem. "The 'great disconnet'." The News, 17 October, 2010, p.6
Ghulam Asghar khan. "A political mimicry." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.7
Haider Mehdi. "A meaning behind everything." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.6
Haider Mehdi. "Paradise lost Time to leave." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.6
Haider Nizamani . "Politics of land reform ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A7
Harris Khalique. "Asma wins." The News, 29 October, 2010, p.7
Hasan Askari Rizvi. "Slogans to critical issues ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A6
Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Yes democracy, no democracy." DailyTimes, 17 October, 2010, p. A6
Hassan Iftikhar . "Real Politics." DailyTimes, 19 October, 2010, p. A7
Hussain H. Zaidi. "Before it's too late." The News, 28 October, 2010, p.6
Huzaima Bukhari. "With help from the Swiss." Dawn, 11 October, 2010, p.7
Iftekhar A. Khan. "Dear leader, don't return." The News, 9 October, 2010, p.6
Ihsan Zafar. "Rot, kapra our makan." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.6
Imtiaz Alam. "Nawaz Sharif's Misaq-e-Palistan ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A7
Jalees Hazir. "Court of the people." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.6
Jalees Hazir. "In the name of reconciliation." The Nationa, 31 November, 2010, p.6
Kamila Hyat. "A nation of many shadows." The News, 7 October, 2010, p.7
Kamila Hyat. "The Neros of our time." The News, 28 October, 2010, p.7
Khalid Iqbal. "Bangladesh's Pragmatic approach." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.6
Khurshid Akhtar Khan. "Where are we heading." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.7
Kunwar Idris. "Is parliament sovereign?." Dawn, 3 October, 2010, p.7
Lal Khan. "The historical significance of October 18th." DailyTimes, 24 October, 2010, p. A7
M A Niazi. "New kid on the block." The Nationa, 15 November, 2010, p.6
M A Niazi. "Speech to the nation." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.6
M A Niazi. "The politics of resignation." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.1
M Asghar Khan. "My political struggle (pt-IX)." The News, 3 October, 2010, p.6
Manzar Ejaz. "The feudal battle against the judiciary." DailyTimes, 20 october, 2010, p. A6
Masood Hasan. "Dissent? no way." The News, 31 October, 2010, p.7
Massod Hasan. "Pakistani mantra." The News, 17 October, 2010, p.7
Massoumeh Torfeh . "Iran is buying political influence in Afhganistan ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A8
Mir Adnan Aziz. "Zardari's 'rope-a-dope'." The News, 21 October, 2010, p.6
Mohammad Taqi. "Karachi's civil war :politics by other means." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A6
Mosharaff Zaidi. "The rainbow after the flood." The News, 27 October, 2010, p.6
```

Mosharraf Zaidi. "Institutions vs indivisuals." The News, 20 October, 2010, p.6

Muhammad Ashraf. "Who will bell cat?." DailyTimes, 19 October, 2010, p. A6 Muzaffar Iqbal. "A lost generation of Pakistanis." The News, 15 October, 2010, p.6 Naeem Tahir. "A week to remember in the UK." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A6 Naeem Tahir. "An epilogue to the UK launch of APML." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A6 Naeem Tahir. "Long march or non-march?." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A6 Pilling, David. "Pakistan the state that has refused to fail." Financial Times, 21 October, 2010, p.13 Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Does Mosharraf stand a chance?." The News, 6 October, 2010, p.6 Raoof Hasan. "Nocturnal moves." The News, 6 October, 2010, p.6 Raoof Hasan. "One or 175 million?." The News, 20 October, 2010, p.6 Reem Wasay. "A cartoonish lot ." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A7 Riffat Hamid Ghani. "Threatened by whom?." The News, 7 October, 2010, p.6 Roedad Khan. "Bureaucracy: how the rot set in." The News, 2 October, 2010, p.7 Roedad Khan. "How the dream was stolen." The News, 9 October, 2010, p.6 S M Rahman. "Much ado about immunity." The Nationa, 5 November, 2010, p.6 S. Khalid Husain. "They let us down." The News, 30 October, 2010, p.6 S. Khalid Hussain. "The boycott." The News, 15 \October, 2010, p.6 S. Rahman. "Reconciliation is the key." Business Recorder, 8 October, 2010, p.20 Saida Fazal. "Our Foreign Minister's questionable conduct." Business Recorder, 28 October, 2010, p.24 Saida Fazal. "Ready to collide." Business Recorder, 14 October, 2010, p.20 Saleem Safi. "Approaching the end." The News, 13 October, 2010, p.6 Saleem Safi. "Better than no democracy." The News, 23 October, 2010, p.6 Saleem Safi. "The real ruler." The News, 2 October, 2010, p.6 Salman Tarik Kureshi. "Is the party over?." DailyTimes, 2 October, 2010, p. A8 Saroop liaz . "Tenure reforms an alternative to land reforms ." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A6 Seth, S.P. "Is there a death wish in Pakistan." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A7 Shafqat Mahmood. "Hanging by a thread." The News, 1 October, 2010, p.7 Shafqat Mahmood. "It's time to put the nation first." The News, 22 October, 2010, p.7 Shahab Usto. "Democracy, not machinations, please ." DailyTimes, October, 2010, 7p. A Shahzad Chaudhry. "Zardari's politics." DailyTimes, 25 October, 2010, p. A6 Shireen M Mazari. "Japan's nuclear doublespeak." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.6 Simon Sharaf, Samson. "Survey on a creeping WOT." The Nationa, 10 November, 2010, p.7 Syed Mansoor Hussain. "Give us some hope'please." DailyTimes, 18 October, 2010, p. A7 Tallat Azim. "A + for a life well spent." The Nationa, 23 November, 2010, p.6 Tallat Azim. "A childhood in Jhelum." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.6 Tallat Azim. "the bid to snatch centre space." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.6 Tallat Azim. "The R word." The Nationa, 2 November, 2010, p.6 Tayyab Siddiqui. "Reckless." The News, 27 October, 2010, p.7 Umer Mumtaz. "Wither social development." The Nationa, 3 November, 2010, p.6 Ummekulsum Imam. "The limits of democracy." Dawn, 28 October, 2010, p.6 Waihnin Pwint Thon . "Myanmar's sham elections." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A8 Wajid Naeemuddin. "Spotlight: a journey into the minds of our greats!Don't believe every word of it!: A penny for your thoughts! (Part One) ." Business Recorder, 5 October, 2010, p.22 Widad Shahid. "Clash of titans." The News, 20 October, 2010, p.6 Zaair Hussain. "Democracy for the masses." DailyTimes, 15 October, 2010, p. A7 Zafar Hilaly. "A legacy to be discarded." The News, 20 October, 2010, p.6 Zafar Hilaly. "One caesar too many." DailyTimes, 1 October,2010, p. A6

#### **POLITICS – WORLD**

Abdullah Al Mutawa. "When will Arabs finally awaken." The Nationa, 20 November, 2010, p.7 Aijaz Afaqui. "Uncle Sam's wild goose chase." The News, 23 October, 2010, p.6 Anjum Ibrahim. "Obvious solution to this appalling situation." Business Recorder, 25 October, 2010, p.16 Authers, John. "The trader who saw red." Financial Times, 9/10 October, 2010, p.7 Ayaz Wazir. "The only road to peace in Afghanistan." The News, 13 October, 2010, p.6 Aziz Ali Deed. "'still ominously topical'." The News, 16 October, 2010, p.6 Beshimov, Baktbek. "Kyrgyzstan's hopes and fears." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A8 Bowring, Philip. "The case for a burmese vote." Khaleej Times, 9 Oct, 2010, p. 6 Brittan, Samuel. "We need to put Osborne's cuts in perspective." Financial Times, 22 October, 2010, p.11 Buckley, Neil. "A nation on guard." Financial Times, 21 October, 2010, p.11 Chellancy, Brahma. "A new Asian security constellation." Khaleej Times, 4 oct, 2010, p.11 Crook, Clive. "A dramatic turn in West Virginia." Financial Times, 18 October, 2010, p.9

```
Crook, Clive. "Voters will rebuke Washington itself." Financial Times, 4 October, 2010, p.13
Dyer, Geoff. "View from the inside." Financial Times, 16/17 October, 2010, p.7
Edward L. Glaeser. "Political Power." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.7
Faroog Sulehria. "Latin lessons." The News, 16 October, 2010, p.6
Fenby, Jonathan. "Political reform is China's fatal flaw." Financial Times, 15 October, 2010, p.11
Godement, Francois. "Threat to a squabbling Europe." Khaleej Times, 7 Oct, 2010, p. 13
Harlan Ullman. "Worms of mass destruction." DailyTimes, 14 October,2010, p. A7
Hassan A Barari. "A boring game." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.7
Hastings, Max. "Politicians beware, the squeezed middle is here to stay." Financial Times, 16/17
October, 2010, p.9
Havel, Vaclay. "If China frees nobel winner, it will show its strength." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A8
Heilbrunn, Jacob, "Europe's rightward turn," Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend, I
Hussain Mohi-ud-Din Qadri . "From 'terrorism' to freedom struggle ." Business Recorder, 3 October, 2010, p.18
Isaac Stone Fish. "Real message from the nobel committee." Khaleej Times, 11 Oct, 2010, p. 9
Ishtiaq Ahmad. "Chilean mineworkers defy death." DailyTimes, 19 October, 2010, p. A6
Jenkins, Simon. "The great battle of the tube." Khaleej Times, 7 Oct, 2010, p. 13
Kay, John. "How the British prefer to register displeasure." Financial Times, 27 October, 2010, p.11
Khalid Igbal. "Afghan elections and beyond." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.6
Ko Ko. "Investors adopt wait-and-see stance on post-election Myanmar." Business Recorder, 26
October, 2010, p.22
Konstantin Sonin. "Changes expected." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.7
Krastev, Ivan. "We need new rules for a multipolar Europe." Financial Times, 21 October, 2010, p.13
Larrain, Felipe. "Both China and US at fault in currensy war." Financial Times, 18 October, 2010, p.9
legari, faryal. "Is the EU readyto embrace a larger political identity." Khaleej Times, 3 oct 2010, p-11
Logan, Michael. "West turns to Somaliland while rest of Somalia crumbles." Business Recorder, 20
October, 2010, p.22
Margois, Mac. "Politics of a disaster." Khaleej Times, 15 October, 2010, p. 7
Margolis, Eric. "Let them eat less cake." Khaleej Times, 11 Oct, 2010, p. 8
Margolis, Mac. "Politics of a disaster." Khaleej Times, 15 October , 2010,
Marliere, Philips. "France's future is fighting back." DailyTimes, 20 Ocotober, 2010, p. A8
McElvoy, Anne . "Time to reach out, Ed -Britain is in need of change." Khaleej Times, 16 october, 2010, p.
Mowahid Hussain Shah. "An Arab voice." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.7
Neeta Lal. "Is there a ghost in the machine?." Khaleej Times, 2 oct, 2010, p.7
Otti, Albert. "Austrian citizens push back on harsh asylum procedures." Business Recorder, 20
October, 2010, p.22
Parker, George. "Rain on the parade." Financial Times, 9/10 October, 2010, p.8
Peel, Quentin. "An unequal union." Financial Times, 1 October, 2010, p.9
Pickard, Jim. "The insurgent sibling." Financial Times, 2/3 October, 2010, p.9
Rachman, Gideon. "Defiant France ignores the abyss." Financial Times, 19 October, 2010, p.11
Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Using its leverage at last." The News, 12 October, 2010, p.6
Rahimullah Yusufzai. "The mirage of talks with the taliban." The News, 19 October, 2010, p.6
Rashid, Ahmed. "Don't lose sight of the Afghan exit." Financial Times, 6 October, 2010, p.13
Richards, Steve. "Exposing a myth." The Nationa, 1 November, 2010, p.7
Rizwan Asghar. "The only option on Iran." The News, 12 October, 2010, p.7
Schama, Simon, "Time for the great orator to talk back," Financial Times, 27 October, 2010, p.11
Sevunts, Levon. "Canada's first Muslim mayor takes office in cowboy town." Business Recorder, 29
October, 2010, p.44
Shada Islam. "Better late than never." The Nationa, 5 November, 20107, p.7
Shafqat Mahmood. "What do hidden powers' want?." The News, 15 October, 2010, p.7
Simon Tisdall. "The feting of dmitry medvedev ." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A8
Snyder, Scott. "Succession in north Korea." Khaleej Times, 8 Oct, 2010, p. 7
Soros, George. "What America needs is stimulus not virtue." Financial Times, 5 October, 2010, p.13
Stephens, Philip. "A tug of war that heralds Britain's farewell to arms." Financial Times, 1 October, 2010, p.11
Stephens, Philip. "Austerity spells the end of Britain's post imperial reach." Financial Times, 22
October, 2010, p.11
Stephens, Philip. "Europe should be wary of dancing on Obama's grave." Financial Times, 15
October, 2010, p.11
Tayyab Siddigui. "Turkey and EU." The News, 13 October, 2010, p.7
Thornhill, John. "France erupts Britain girds itself for a child dip." Financial Times, 23/24 October, 2010, p.7
tin, win. "An election not worthy of support." Khaleej Times, 3 oct 2010, p.11
```

Wade, Robert. "Overhaul the G20 for the sake of the G172." Financial Times, 22 October, 2010, p.11 Yasmin Alibhai Brown. "Why must some guilt be collective." The Nationa, 19 November, 2010, p.7 Yong, Hu. "The revolt of China's Twittering classes." Khaleej Times, 18 Oct, 2010, p. 13 Zafar Hilay. "Time to recognise the real enemy." The News, 28 October, 2010, p.6

#### **POWER RESOURCES**

Akhtar Ali. "Ogra's role and performance." Dawn, 25 October, 2010, p.6
Ali Murtaza. "Learning a lesson ." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. I
Anum Mushtaq. "Reforms in power sector ." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, p.20
Crooks, Ed. "A sea change needed." Financial Times, 7 October, 2010, p.9
Dougherty, Jay. "Google Voice: the next killer app." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. II
Edelstein, Mira. "Water is important than oil." Khaleej Times, 10 Oct, 2010, p. 13
Edelstein,Mira. "Water is important than oil." DailyTimes, 11 October, 2010, p. A8
Hollinger, Peggy. "Cooling ambitions." Financial Times, 20 October, 2010, p.9
Inayat, Ronald. "Need to control power theft." Business Recorder, 10 October, 2010, p.16
M. Asif. "Energy: the crisis worsens." Dawn, 5 October, 2010, p.6
Razeshta, Sethna. "Why women can transform politics." Dawn, 25 October, 2010, p.7
Sardon, Veroniea. "Underground odyssey: chile miners defied the odds." Business Recorder, 14
October, 2010, p.20

Tahir Basharat Cheema. "Small IPPs and power sector." Business Recorder, 15 October, 2010, p.22 Tarig Mahmud. "Changing agrarian trends." Dawn, 22 October, 2010, p.7

Truman, Edwin. "Time to unlock fort knox and sell the bullion." Financial Times, 13 October, 2010, p.11 Weedah Hamzah. "Lebanon after Ahmadinejad's visit ." Business Recorder, 18 October, 2010, p.16 Weibel, Mauricio. "Alcohol a problem for some rescued miners in Chile ." Business Recorder, 24 October, 2010, p.18

Zafar Hilaly. "A rare project stack in limbo." The News, 9 October, 2010, p.6

#### SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Albright, Madeleine . "We must restart our stalled nuclear talk." Financial Times, 13 October, 2010, p.11 Dernbach , Christoph . "Who's behind the Stuxnet cyber attack on Iran? ." Business Recorder, 6 October, 2010, p.24

Dougherty, Jay. "Digital camera accessories that make sense ." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Dougherty, Jay. "Don't fear the Windows Registry." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. II Dougherty, Jay. "Improven Windows 7's startup and shutdown times." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. II

Dougherty, Jay. "The tech helper: don't fear the Windows Registry ." Business Recorder, 11 October, 2010, p.16

Dougherty, Joy . "Internet Explorer troubles." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, weekend. II Goldberg, Andy. "Facebook founder battles his demons on The Social Network." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Iggin, Jean-Baptiste. "Create your own e-books for free." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010, Weekend. II Ropeik, David. "Why are we afraid of nuclear power?." Khaleej Times, 19 Oct, 2010, p. 15 Saghbini, Tony. "Lebanese bloggers: pioneers in the Arab world." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend. IV

Smith, Bill. "China's Chang'e-2 to prepare for moon-landing mission ." Business Recorder, 4 October, 2010, p.16

#### **SOCIAL PROBLEMS**

A H Khayal. "Only graveyards are corruption free." The Nationa, 22 November, 2010, p.6 Amjad Saeed. "Corruption: need to change mindset." Business Recorder, 20 October, 2010, p.22 Harris Khalique. "In the face of disaster." The News, 8 October, 2010, p.7 Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Protest and responsibility." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A6 Kunwar Idris. "Zardari's dream." Dawn, 31 October, 2010, p.7 Mahjabeen Islam. "Ignominy and mayhem." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A6 Mohammad Ali Talpur. "It's mad, mad, mad world." DailyTimes, 3 October, 2010, p. A7 Muhammad Ali Siddiqi. "Arson as a hobby." Dawn, 24 October, 2010, p.6 Nadeem Sarwar. "Disabled people suffer most in aftermath of Pakistan floods." Business Recorder, 12 October, 2010, p.20

Nargis Khanum. "A place outside the law ." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. I Ralph Shaw. "Anarchism demystified." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A7 Ralph Shaw. "Origins of racism." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A6 Shahid Saeed. "Ignoring in the elephant in the room." DailyTimes, 13 October, 2010, p. A7 Shamshad Ahamd. "Mankind last best hope?." The News, 25 October, 2010, p.6 W smith, Andreas. "A bad mark." The Nationa, 8 November, 2010, p.7 Zafar Hilaly. "An act of god." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A6 Zahrah Nasir. "Chained to the past." The Nationa, 11 November, 2010, p.6 Zahrah Nasir. "Fuel." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.6 Zahrah Nasir. "Of bullies sneaks." The Nationa, 18 November, 2010, p.6

#### SOCIETY AND CULTURE - PAKISTAN

Daud Khattak. "Another anti- Taliban voive silence." DailyTimes, 13 October, 2010, p. A7 Farhat Taj. "Ordeal of hayatullah orakzai." DailyTimes, 2 October, 2010, p. A7 Iqbal Jafar. "A reflection of society." Dawn, 1 October, 2010, p. 7 Lal Khan. "Venezuelan elections" revolution in show motion." DailyTimes, 6 October, 2010, p. A7 Power, Jonathan. "Women on top,of the world." Khaleej Times, 13 October, 2010, p. 9 Reem Wasay. "Neighbourly disconnect." DailyTimes, 11 October, 2010, p. A7 S Iftikhar Murshad. "Women, violence and the law." The News, 24 October, 2010, p. 6 Samson Simon Sharaf. "Wake up Pakistan." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p. 7 Sikandar Amani. "Defending equality." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A6 Zaair Hussain . "A fading melody ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A7 Zaair Hussain . "A nobel for our noblest." DailyTimes, 1 October, 2010, p. A7

#### **SOCIETY AND CULTURE – WORLD**

Asaad, Lulua. "Beyond the veil, fighting stereotypes." Khaleej Times, 12 Oct, 2010, p. 10 Atle Hetland. "Borderless and local knowledge." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.6 Charlton, Emma. "Bottle tops and old shirts send green message to fashion." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, Weekend, III. Clegg, Nick. "Making sense of myanmar's sham electrion." DailyTimes, 6 October, 2010, p. A8 Ezzedine, Hossam. "Pythons are part of the family." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. II Fuller, pierre. "China's charitable past." Khaleej Times, 3 oct, 2010, p.11 H Schiffrin, Holly. "Is money everything in life." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.7 Honeycutt, Kirk. "'Social Network' a mesmerizing, must-see movie." Business Recorder, 9 October, 2010. Weekend. IV Kemp, Geoffrey. "Fun in Abu Dhabi ." Business Recorder, 30 October, 2010, Weekend. I Lubna Ramay . " Is westernisation modernity?." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A7 Lubna Ramay. "Identity confusion: who are we?." DailyTimes, 11 October, 2010, p. A6 Michael Mccarthy. "The origins of green thinking." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.7 Mwale, Sylvester . "Imporve people's lies." The Nationa, 7 November, 2010, p.7 Nehal El-Sharif. "Yemeni khat chewers just don't want to quit." Business Recorder, 27 October, 2010, p.22 Stephenson, Mercedes. "Afghans' undreakable spirit." DailyTimes, 11 October, 2010, p. A11 Tallat Azim. "Can we borrow Luis Urzua." The Nationa, 16 November, 2010, p.6 Toscano, Alberto. "Italy's problems go deeper than berlusconi." DailyTimes, 7 October,2010, p. A8 Vohra, Bikram. "A 21st century story." The Nationa, 18 November, 2010, p.7 Wendlandt, Astrid. "Luxury Fashion enjoys a rebound, takes no risks." Business Recorder, 16 October, 2010, Weekend. II Yasser Latif Hamdani. "Obama's Gandhi syndrome." DailyTimes, 18 October, 2010, p. A7

#### **TERRORISM**

A R Jerral. "Shifting war on terror to Pakistan." The Nationa, 13 November, 2010, p.7 Alexander Downer. "The way forward in Afghanistan ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A8 Amir Zia. "A volcano all set to explode." The News, 29 October, 2010, p.6 Ayaz Amir. "The hangover recedeth." The News, 29 October, 2010, p.6 Baroud, Ramzy. "Real causes of terror." Khaleej Times, 6 oct, 2010, p.9 Blitz, James. "A code explodes." Financial Times, 2/3 October, 2010, p.7 Cockburn, Patrick. "Is Pakistan falling apart?." DailyTimes, 10 October, 2010, p. A8

Enas Liaqat Ali. "Anti Terrorism Bill 2010." The Nationa, 17 November, 2010, p.6 Farhat Taj. "An unethical survey on Fata." DailyTimes, 10 October,2010, p. A7 Faroog Sulehria. "Shrines under attack." The News, 21 October, 2010, p.6 Fenton, James. "Time to fight back." Khaleej Times, 10 Oct, 2010, p. 12 Ghazi Salahuddin. "Identity and violence." The News, 10 October, 2010, p.7 Gulmina Bilal Ahmad. "I llegitimate daughers." DailyTimes, 1 October, 2010, p. A7 Hasan Askari Rizvi. "Pakistan's 2001 transformation." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A6 Iftikhar Murshed. "The scourge of teeorism." DailyTimes, 9 October, 2010, p. A6 Inayatullah. "The looming American threat." The Nationa, 9 November, 2010, p.7 Ishtiaq Ahmad. "The task ahead." DailyTimes, 12 October,2010, p. A6 Ishtiag Ahmed, "Redicalisation of educated Pakistani youth," DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A6 Moeed Yusuf. "A common enemy?." Dawn, 18 October, 2010, p.7 Mowahid Hussain Shah. "Tumour of terror." The Nationa, 14 November, 2010, p.7 Nargis Khanum. "A memorial monument ." Business Recorder, 23 October, 2010, Weekend. I Plmer, Alasdair . "Drone attacks may be legal, but are they moral?." DailyTimes, 11 October,2010, p. A8 Roedad Khan. "Chaos and revolution." The News, 29 October, 2010, p.7 Saida Fazal. "A solemn affair ." Business Recorder, 21 October, 2010, p.20 Sami Yousafzal . "The coming terror war." DailyTimes, 1 October,2010, p. A8 Scott Atran. "Turning the Taliban against al Qaeda." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A8 Semple, Michael. "Taliban talks can be made to work." Financial Times, 22 October, 2010, p.11 Syed Saleem Shahzad . "Drones ever-closer to Pakistan's militants." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A8 Syed Saleem Shahzad. "Extremists winning the mind games." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A8 Syed Shoaib Hasan. "Foreigners fighting with qaeda in Waziristan." DailyTimes, 7 October, 2010, p. A8

US POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS Ahmad Rashid. "Obama must keep his eye on the Afaghan exit." DailyTimes, 7 October, 2010, p. A8 Ayaz Amir. "Alchemy of our institutions." Khaleej Times, 9 Oct, 2010, p. 7 Azam Khalil. "The evil side of America." The Nationa, 28 November, 2010, p.7 Borchgrave, Arnaud. "An ally no longer." DailyTimes, 14 October, 2010, p. A8 Bret Stephens . "Pakistan paradox and the united states ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A8 Bruce Riedel . "Obama's Indian visit and Pakistan ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A8 C Fred Bergsten . "What obama can accomplish in India ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A8 Carroll, James. "It takes time for change." Khaleej Times, 5 oct, 2010, p.6 Cermak, Chris. "Obama struggles to regain 2008 magic." Business Recorder, 2 October, 2010, p.20 Cohen, Roger. "Obama hope has dissipited in short order." Khaleej Times, 4 oct, 2010, p.11 Dickey, Christopher. "Why Osama bin laden is not found on twitter." Khaleej Times, 7 Oct, 2010, p. 13 Dr James Zogby. "Listening and moving beyond myths." The Nationa, 25 November, 2010, p.7 Dr Maleeha Lodhi. "All the President' s men." Khaleej Times, 14 October, 2010, p. 10 Duff, Gordon. "An open letter Obama." Khaleej Times, 1 October, 2010, p. 6 Farrukh Saleem. "American infighting." The News, 10 October, 2010, p.6 Goldberg, Andy. "Terminated: arnold's reign of error leaves legacy of chaos." Business Recorder, 24 October, 2010, p.18 Goldberg, Andy. "Wealthy women lead Republican charge in California." Business Recorder, 10 October, 2010, p.16 Gottlleh, Stuart. "Obama softened language, but hardened muslim hearts." DailyTimes, 16 October, 2010, p. A8 Greenway, HDS. "Talking at cross-purposes." DailyTimes, 20 October, 2010, p. A8 Harlan Ullman. "Getting elected is not governing." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A7 HDS Greenway. "A different story emerges from Pakistan." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A8 Huma Yusuf. "Elusive hearts and minds." Dawn, 31 October, 2010, p.7 Huma Yusuf. "Islamophobia in the US." Dawn, 10 October, 2010, p.7 Huma Yusuf. "Muddled Washington." Dawn, 3 October, 2010, p.7 Ignatius, David. "Pakistan US paradox." DailyTimes, 2 October, 2010, p. A8 Ignatius, David. "White house's report af-Pak: hold the optimism." DailyTimes, 10 October,2010, p. A8 Inayatullah. "Intrinsic nature of the dialogue." The Nationa, 30 November, 2010, p.7 Isfundiary Kasuri. "The reality of drone strikes." DailyTimes, 5 October,2010, p. A7

Jason Motlagh. "Afghan militias; The perils of trying to duplicate Iraq ." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A8 Jason Motlagh. "Talks with the Taliban still face many hurdles." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A78

Jaivd Husain. "Doomed to failure." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.12

Javid Husain. "some don't learn!." The Nationa, 26 November, 2010, p.6

```
Johann Hari. "Obama lets us down." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.7
Jonathan Steele . "Russia's Afghan agenda ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A8
Khalid Iqbal. "The folly of hot pursuit." Dawn, 16 October, 2010, p.7
Khalized, Zimay. "United States strategy for Pakistan." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A8
Kirchgaessner, Stephanie. "The pay poll people." Financial Times, 22 October, 2010, p.9
Knightley, Phillip. "Purveors of fear fleecing us." Khaleej Times, 15 October, 2010, p. 6
Larson, Charles. ": Not even skin-deep." The News, 14 October, 2010, p.7
Luce, Edward. "A hihj stakes state." Financial Times, 26 October, 2010, p.9
Luce, Edward. "It is time for Obama to switch from hope to fear." Financial Times, 9/10 October, 2010, p.7
M K Bhadrakumar . "US-Pakistan embrace a fillip for peace ." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A7
Mahbubani, kishore. "the paradox of blinking." Khaleej Times, 17 Oct, 2010, p. 12
Maidhc O Cathail. "Al Qaeda's suspect humanitarianism: Who cares for pakistan?." Khaleej Times, 57
oct, 2010, p.7
Maleeha Lodhi. "White House shuffle." The News, 12 October, 2010, p.7
Mandelbaum, Michael . "Rules for a frugal superpower." Khaleej Times, 15 October, 2010, p. 7
Mansoor Ijaz. "A game chager for US-Pakistan relation]." DailyTimes, 20 October, 2010, p. A8
Mariner, Joanne. "A glimpse into CIA's drone programme." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A8
Marium Chaudhry. "On the other side....." Dawn, 14 October, 2010, p.6
Mckeen, David. "All road leeds Kabul." DailyTimes, 3 October, 2010, p. A7
Michael A Cohen . "Petraeus versus Barack Obama ." DailyTimes, 31 October, 2010, p. A8
Mosharraf Zaidi. "What the NATO attak exposes." The News, 5 October, 2010, p.6
Mujahid Kamran. "Drugs, US corporations and CIA." The Nationa, 19 November, 2010, p.7
Mujhaid Kamran. "End of the US as a democracy." The Nationa, 12 November, 2010, p.7
Muzaffar Igbal. "Antidote to anti-Americanism." The News, 8 October, 2010, p.6
Muzaffar Igbal. "The showdown in New York." The News, 1 October, 2010, p.6
Nauman Asghar. "Cordova house." The News, 1 October, 2010, p.6
Ornstein, Norm. "Obama's grim future of stalemate." Financial Times, 13 October, 2010, p.11
Osama AL Sharif. "Iraq:addressing the Iran factor." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A8
Pape, Robert. "What triggers the suicide bomber." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A8
Patrick Cockburn . "New Wikileaks; Echoes of El Salvador ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A8
Pilling, David. "Pakistani, the state that refuses to fail." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A8
Rachman, Gideon. "Mad as hell but not mad hatters." Financial Times, 12 October, 2010, p.11
Rizwan Asghar. "Obama's prospects." The News, 26 October, 2010, p.7
Rizwan Asghar. "Warlords for peace." The News, 5 October, 2010, p.7
Rodad Khan. "Time for US to leave Afghanistan." The News, 16 October, 2010, p.6
S. M. Hali. "Obama's India yatra." The Nationa, 27 November, 2010, p.6
Semple, Michael. "Taliban taks can be made to work." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A8
Seth, S.P. "Working out the Afghan riddle." DailyTimes, 19 October, 2010, p. A7
Shahid Saeed . "Demystifying the drone." DailyTimes, 28 October, 2010, p. A7
Shahid Saeed and Awais Masood . "Demystifying the drone ." DailyTimes, 27 October, 2010, p. A7
Shahzad Chaudhry. "US-Pakistan: cause, effect and consequences." DailyTimes, 11 October,2010, p. A6
Shireen Mazari. "Riddifng ourselves of the US." The Nationa, 6 November, 2010, p.6
Shuja Nawaz. "US and Pakistan must deal with their mutual distrust." DailyTimes, 23 October, 2010, p. A8
Spinny, Franklin C.. ": Peace process to nowhere." The News, 4 October, 2010, p.6
Stephens, Bret. "Trouble with talking to Taliban." DailyTimes, 20 October, 2010, p. A8
Syed Saleem Shazad. "Carryings on up the khyber pass." DailyTimes, 5 October, 2010, p. A8
Tariq Ali . "Obama hope was all hype ." DailyTimes, 30 October, 2010, p. A8
Tariq Fatemi. "Obama and his generals." Dawn, 7 October, 2010, p.7
Tayyab Siddiqui. "Obama's Middle East policy." The News, 22 October, 2010, p.6
Tayyab Siddiqui. "The Middle East quicksand." The News, 9 October, 2010, p.6
Tisdall, Simon. "US missile defence plans could spark EU NATO tensions." DailyTimes, 21 October,
2010, p. A8
Tom Ridge . "What to do about Pakistan ." DailyTimes, 29 October, 2010, p. A8
Ullaman, Harlan. "Is it over, over there?." DailyTimes, 7 October,2010, p. A7
Walters, Anne K. "Soured on Obama, voters motivated by economic frustrations." Business
Recorder, 19 October, 2010, p.22
Walters, Anne K.. "Negative ads flood airwaves as Americans head to polls." Business Recorder, 31
October, 2010, p.16
```

William Blum. "The American mind." The News, 7 October, 2010, p.7

Wolf, Martin. "Britain and America seek different paths from disaster." DailyTimes, 21 October, 2010, p. A8

Wolf, Martin. "Why the voters are suing Dr Obama." Financial Times, 27 October, 2010, p.11 Wtight, Tom. "Obama's India trip and Pakisatan." DailyTimes, 22 October, 2010, p. A8 Yasmin Alibhai-Brown. "A worse record than Saddam's." DailyTimes, 26 October, 2010, p. A8 Zafar Hilaly. "America's 'sons and grandsons'." The News, 17 October, 2010, p.6 Zafar Hilaly. "Power games in Afghanistan." DailyTimes, 15 October, 2010, p. A6 Zogby, James. "Arab American voters in 2010." The Nationa, 4 November, 2010, p.7

#### WORLD CONFLICTS

Anjum Niaz. "Life as we know it." The News, 27 October, 2010, p.7
Beaumont, Peter. "Cyber attack, the new form of warfare." DailyTimes, 5 October, 2010, p. A8
Chamie, Joseph. "Damned by demographics." Khaleej Times, 9 Oct, 2010, p. 6
Chomsky, Noam. "China's growing independence and the new world order." DailyTimes, 6
October,2010, p. A8
Constant,Samantha . "Israeli-Palestinian peace talks must be inclusive." DailyTimes, 1 October,2010, p. A8
Giraldi, Philip. "Time to wake up, America." Khaleej Times, 8 Oct, 2010, p. 6
Ibrahim, Ali . "Time to make Hamas part of peace process." Khaleej Times, 4 oct, 2010, p.11
Rafia Zakaria. "A dangerous narrative." Dawn, 27 October, 2010, p.7
Ridley, Yvonne. "Arabs will outlive imperial project." Khaleej Times, 14 October, 2010, p. 7

Salhani, Claude. "Settlement or settlements." Khaleej Times, 2 oct, 2010, p.6
Sikander Amani. "Where angels fear to tread, but judges stomp." DailyTimes, 4 October,2010, p. A7
Subrahmaniam, Vidya. "Young' Muslim and reflecting on ayodhya." DailyTimes, 10 October,2010, p. A8
Syed, Aijaz Zaka. "Palestinans have no leaders; Only representatives." Khaleej Times, 17
Tsurumi, Yoshi. "America running neck and neck with Japan as worst manager." DailyTimes, 11
October,2010, p. A8

Wolf, Naomi. "Muppets and Mideast peace." Khaleej Times, 1 October, 2010, p. 6 Ziad Asali. "Gaza doesnot even have water." Khaleej Times, 24 Oct, 2010, p. 13

### **List of Digital Library E-Journals Databases**

Note: All of the resources are available only from registered IPs provided by ITC, University of the Punjab and can not be accessed outside The University Campuses.

S No.	Name of Database
1.	ELIN: Electronic Library Information Navigator integrates data from several
	publishers, databases and e-print open archives. <b>ELIN</b> service allows you to
2.	search documents from multiple sources using single user-friendly interface.  AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PHYSICS TEACHERS
3.	AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY
4.	
5.	AMERICAN MATHEMATICAL COCIETY
	AMERICAN MATHEMATICAL SOCIETY
6.	AMERICAN PHYSICAL SOCIETY
7.	ASSOCIATION OF COMPUTING MACHINERY
8.	BLACKWELL SYNERGY (now Wiley Blackwell)
9.	BRITISH LIBRARY DOCUMENT DELIVERY CENTRE
10.	CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY PRESS (CUP)
11.	EDINBURGH UNIVERSITY PRESS
12.	ELSEVIER (Science Direct)
13.	EMERALD INSIGHT (temporarily unavailable)
14.	ESDU ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS FOR ACADEMIA
15.	INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERS IEEE
16.	INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
17.	ISI WEB OF KNOWLEDGE
18.	JOURNAL OF THE ACOUSTICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA (JASA)
19.	<u>JSTOR</u>
20.	PROJECT MUSE
21.	SCIENCE ONLINE
22.	SPRINGER LINK
23.	TAYLOR & FRANCIS JOURNALS
24.	WILEY BLACKWELL

### **E-Books**

1.	EBRARY E-CONTENT PLATEFORM
2.	MC GRAWHILL COLLECTION
3.	SPRINGER BOOKS

### Subject wise List of Foreign Research Journals Subscribed in 2010

Sr#	Department Name	Journal Title
1	Center for High Energy Physics	Hadronic Journal
		Reviews of Modern Physics
2	College of Art and Design	Arts of Asia
3	College of Statistical and Actuarial	Biometrika
	Sciences	Journal of American Statistical Association
4	Department of Applied Psychology	Journal of Applied Psychology
		Journal of Consulting and Clinical Psychology
5	Department of Archaeology	Artibus Asia, New York, USA
		Jounal of Roayl Asiatic Society of Great Britian and Ireland
6	Department of Botany	Australian Journal of Botany
7	Department of Economics	Journal of Applied Economics
		Journal of Developmenht Economics
8	Department of Geneder Studies	Affilia; Journal of Women and Social Work
9	Department of Geography	Economic Geography
10	Department of History	South Asia: Journal of South Asian Studies
11	Department of Islamic Studies	Journal of American Oriental Society
12	Department of Library & Information	Journal of Libarianship and Information Science
	Science	Library Quarterly
13	Department of Philosophy	Journal of the History of Philosophy
		Philosophy of Social Sciences
14	Departmenht of Physics	Reports on Progress in Physics
15	Department of political science	Asian Profile
		Current History
16	Department of Space Science	IEEE Transaction on Geosciences and remote sensing
17	Department of Special Education	Asia pacific Journal of speech language and hearing
		Physical Disabilitieis Education and related services Teacher Education and Special Education
18	Department of Zoolay	Geobios
10	Department of Zoolgy	
19	Deptt. Of English Language and	Jounral of Clinical endocrionology and Metabolism Poetry Review
19	Literature	Shakespeare quarterly
	Literature	The Drama Review
20	Deptt. Of Microbiology and Molecular Genetics	Journal of Bacteriology
21		Harvard Business Review
22	Institute of Business Administration	Journal of Finance
	literate of Bueniese / terminetration	Journal of Marketing Research
		Leadership quarterly
23	Institute of chemical engineering and	AICHE Journal
	_	Industrial & Engineering chemistry research
24	Institute of Chemistry	Journal of American Chemical Society
25	Institute of Education and Research	American Education research Journal
		Elementary School Journal
		Journal of Education Psychology
26	Institute of Geology	Bulletin of Geological Society of America
27	Institute of Social & Cultural Studies	American Sociological Review
		Journal of Developing Societies

Sr#	Department Name	Journal Title	
28	Instt. Of Administrative Sciences	International Journal of Public Administration	
29	Instt. Of Business & Information Technology	on MIT Sloan Management Review	
30		Journalism and Mass communication quarterly Media Asia	
31	Instt. Of Mycology and Plant Pathology	Journal of Plant Pathology	
32	P.U.C.I.T	Communications of ACM	
33	University College of Pharmacy	Journal of Pharmaceutical Sciences	
34	, ,	American Journal of International Law Journal of legal Education	

### List of New Arrivals for the Month of October, 2010

Sr. #	Author	Title	Class #	Cutter #
1.	Raheja, Banwari	Human resource management in the	658.3	R 13 H
١.	Lal	21st century	000.0	1011
2.	Kubota, Ryuko	Race, culture and indentities in second	428.04089	R 11
	(ed.}	language education		
3.	Rex, Lesley A.	Using discourse analysis to improve classroom interaction	401.41	R 40 U
		Language, culture and teaching 2nd		
4.	Nieto, Sonia	ed.	370.117	N 60 L2
5.	Hooks, Bell	Teaching critical thinking	370.152	H 79 T
6.	Johnson, Karen E.	Second language teacher education	428.00711	J 50 S
7.	Abrams, Fran Learning to fail :how society lets young		373.1826	A 16 L
7.	Abiailis, i iaii	people down	373.1020	AIGL
8.	Mukerjee, Nikhil	Pollution control and environmental	363.73	M 85 P
	,	management		
9.	Tripathy, Debi Prasad	Noise pollution	363.74	T 78 N
10.	Parente, Donald E.	Advertising campaign strategy 4th ed.	659.113	P 15 A4
		Hamas : politics, charity and terrorism	956.95304	
11.	Levitt, Matthew	in the service of jihad	4	L 53 H
12.	Ghulam Ahmad	My years with Sheikh Abdullah	954.6	G 28 M
12	Waheed Ahmad	Quaid-i-Azam Mohammad Ali Jinnah	054.01	Q 1
13.	(ed.)	The Punjab Story 1940-1947	954.91	
14.	David, Miriam (ed.)	Improving learning series	379.26	I 1
15.	Lefton, Robert E.	Leadership through people skills	658.4092	L 44 L
16.	Valerio, Anna Marie	Development women leaders	658.4092	V 17 D
17.	French, Ray	Cross-cultural management in work	658.30089	F 90 C
17.	T Terrori, Tay	organisations	030.30009	1 90 0
18.	Kinn, Gail	The academy awards	791.43079	K 71 A
19.	Pierce, Jon L.	Leaders and the leadership process	303.3	P 53 L4
	·	4th ed.		
20.	Manjunatha, S.R.	Environmental science	363.7	M 29 E
21.	Thomas, Nigel	Disability, sport and society	796.087	T 36 D
22.	Krugman, Paul R.	International economics 8th ed.	337	K 97 I8
23.	Manoharan, P.K.	Research methodology	001.42	M 30 R
24.	Ollerton, Mike	Mathematics teacher's handbook	510.71	O 40 M
25.	Ceranic, Helena	English teacher's handbook	428.00712 41	C 27 E
26.	Singh, Y.K.	Teaching of environmental science	372.357	S 48 T
27.	Jones, Frederick L.	Accounting information systems 2nd ed.	657.0285	J 56 A2
28.	Moriarty, F.	Ecotoxicology 3rd ed.	571.95	M 77 E3
29.	Gupta, Kavita	Practical guide to needs assessment 2nd ed.	658.3124	G 96 P2
30.	Sanghvi, Sheela	Waste water treatment	628.3	S 15 W
31.	Moonis Ahmar (ed.)	Early warning systems : potential for crisis management and regional cooperation	363.3472	E 15
32.	Bilqees Taseer, C	The Kashmir of Sheikh Abdullah	954.6	B 53 K

33.	Jackman, Hilda L.	Early education curriculum 3rd ed.	372.19	J 12 E3
		Fundamentals of human resources		
34.	Wazir Ali Khan	development	658.3	W 25 F
35.	Hopkins, T.C.F.	Empires, wars and battles	956	H 81 E
36.	Aslan, Reza	How to win a cosmic war	320.557	A 83 H
37.	Mehta, Sailesh	Encyclopedia of banking, finance and insurance	332.103	M 51 E
38.	Reid, Gavin	Effective learning	371.102	R 32 E
39.	Pecorari, Diane	Academic writing and plagiarism	808.066	P 31 A
40.	Reynolds, Jill (ed.)	Mental health still matters	362.2	M 54
41.	Jassbi, Abdollah	A collection of articles and speeches	297.272	J 25 C
42.	Harlen, Wynne	The teaching science in primary schools 5th ed.	372.35044	H 30 T5
43.	Hirschey, Mark	Investments : analysis and behavior	332.6	H 67 I
44.	Baker, Michael	Product strategy and management 2nd ed.	658.56	B 15 P2
45.	Kesselman, Mark (etal.)	European politics in transition 6th ed.	341.2422	E 80
46.	Goodbourn, Rebecca (etal.)	Learning to learn for life	371.30281	L 38
47.	Sanders, James R.	Evaluating school programs 3rd ed.	379.158	S 15 E
48.	Krajewski, Lee J.	Operations management 8th ed.	658.5	K 96 O8
49.	Sciarra, Dorothy June	Development and administering a child care and education program 6th ed.	362.71206 8	S 24 D6
50.	Arnold, Brian	Science scope physics	530	A 76 S
51.	Fridson, Martin S.(ed.)	Extraordinary popular delusions and the madness of crowds and confusion de confusiones	001.9	E 96
52.	Ching, Francis D.K.	Architectural graphics 4th ed.	720.284	C 34 A4
53.	Dutta, Subijoy	Environmental treatment technologies for hazardous and medical wastes	363.7287	D 96 E
54.	Banerji, Samir K.	Environmental chemistry 2nd ed.	540	B 20 E2
55.	Peebles, R. Donahue	The Peebles principles	658.421	P 32 P
56.		Economic analysis for management and policy	362.1068	E 22
57.	Rubino, Joe	The 7 step system to building a \$1,000,000 network marketing dynasty	658.872	R 87 S
58.	Robbins, Gwen	A fit and well way of life	613	R 56 F
59.	Tan, S.T.	Applied calculus 6th ed.	515	T 20 A6
60.	Stewart, James	Calculus : concepts and contexts	515	S 79 C
61.	Heaphy, Brian	Late modernity and social change	303.409	H 46 L
62.	Callanan, Michael I.	Electrical systems bases on 2005 NEC	621.3076	C 12 E
63.	Nathan, David G.	The cancer treatment revolution	616.994	N 26 C
64.	Gitlin, Todd	The bulldozer and big tent	320.51309 73	G 39 B
65.	Mattoo, Neerja	Sal : a feast of Kashmiri cuisine	641.5	M 46 S
66.	Sue, David	Foundations of counseling and psychotheraphy	616.8914	S 92 F
67.	Krass, Peter	Ignorance, confidence and filthy rich friends	818.409	K 95 I

68.	Rose, Amy D.	Assessing adult learning	374.126	R 86 A
69.		The conservatives have no clothes	320.52097	A 62 C
	Anric, Greg		3	
70.	Mason, Roger	Finance for non-financial managers	658.1592	M 43 F
71.	Karasik, Paul	How to make it big in the seminar business 2nd ed.	658.456	K 11 H2
72.	Canter, Rachelle J.	Make the right career move	650.14	C 17 M
73.	Anderson, Frank J.	Leading a learning revolution	355.0071	A 50 L
74.	Gardner, Howard (ed.)	Responsibility at work	174.4	R 39
75.	Borba, Michele	12 simple secrets real moms know	306.8743	B 70 T
76.	Hargrove, Robert	Masterful coaching	658.3124	H 29 M
77.	Schank, Roger C.	Lessons in learning , e-learning and training	658.3124	S 18 L
78.	Schwarz, Barb	Building a successful home staging business	333.33	S 24 B
79.	Baker, Ronald J.	Mind over matter	330.12	B 16 M
80.	Denning, Dan	The bull hunter	332.0415	D 35 B
81.	Guarino, Alan C.	Smart is not enough!	658.4012	G 94 S
82.	Potter-Efron, Ron	Reclaim your relationship	646.78076	P 70 R
83.	Maynard, Joyce	Internal combustion	364.15230 92	M 49 I
84.		Iran : the essential guide to a country on the brink	955.05	15
85.	Welch, Jack	Jack Welch speaks	338.76213 8092	W 30 J
86.	Zied, Elisa	Feed your family right!	613.2	Z7F
87.	Mills, Nick B.	Karzai	958.104	M 63 K
88.	Khurshid Hasan, Shaikh	Pakistan : its ancient Hindu Temples and Shrines	294.535	K 55 P
89.	Carucci, Ron A.	Leadership divided	658.4092	C 24 L
90.	Jaffe, Joseph	Life after the 30-second spot	659.1	J 19 L
91.	Richardson, Bill	Leading by example	333.79097 3	R 47 L
92.	Emery, Noemie	Great expectations	973.099	E 67 G
93.	Sule, Dileep R.	Manufacturing facilities 3rd ed.	658.2	S 92 M3
94.	Bush, Richard C.	A war like no other the truth about	355.0335	B 99 W
	,	China's challenge to America		
95.	Bongiorni, Sara	A year without "made in China"	382.60951	B 68 Y
96.	Masterson, Michael	Automatic wealth	332.02401	M 11 A
97.	Siegel, March	False alarm	302.17	S 42 F
98.	Bridge, R.S.	Introduction to ergonomics 3rd ed.	620.82	B 82 I3
99.	Challem, Jack	Feed your genes right	613.2	C 28 F
100.		Shakespeare: the essentail guide to the life and works of the bard	822.33	S 31
101.		Nurse's handbook of behavioral and mental health drugs 3rd ed.	615.14	N 94
102.	Campagna, Michele (ed.)	GIS for sustainable development	338.92702 85	G 26
103.	Adeel Niaz	MCQ's encyclopaedia of general knowledge	371.26	A 21 M
104.	Dasgupta,	Advances in chromatographic	615.7	A 23

	A: t (   )	to also in the area outing days	1	1
	Amitava (ed.)	techniques for therapeutic drug		
		monitoring		
105.	Saleem Ahmed Siddiqui	Mixing shadows	821	S 11 M
106.	Rana, Muhammad Amir	Dynamics taliban insurgency in FATA	958.1047	R 16 D
107.	Hussain, Iqbal S.	The Quran and modernism	297.1226	H 95 Q
108.	Comparative approaches to program		361.00684	N 43 C
109.	Nail, Steven L. (ed.)	Development and manufacture of protein pharmaceuticals	615.19	D 37
110.	Wesselingh, J.A.	Design and development of biological, chemical, food and parmaceutical products	660.6	W 31 D
111.	United Nations	Structural adjustment for socio- economic recovery and transformation : the African alternative	338.96	U 44 S
112.	Dhameja, Suresh K.	Environmental science and engineering	628	D 27 E
113.	Hussain, Iqbal S.	Islam and the clash of civilizations	297.272	H 95 I
114.	Mahanti, N.C. (ed.)	Disaster management	363.34	D 46
115.	Golan, David E. (ed.)	Principles of pharmacology 2nd ed.	615.1	P 82 g2
116.	Diamond, Robert M.	Designing and assessing courses and curricula 3rd ed,	378.19097 3	D 45 D3
117.	Alexander, Michael	A history of English literature 2nd ed.	820.9	A 33 H2
118.	Sakai, Joy Bellis	Practical pharmacology for the pharmacy technician + CD	615.1	S 11 P
119.	Nixon, Richard Gilly	The lazy man's way to riches	158	N 65 L
120.	Cohen, Adam (ed.)	A guide to clinical drug research 2nd ed.	615.19	G 95 c2

# فہرست برائے نئی کتب اکتوبر 2010

کٹر نمبر	درجہ بندی نمبر	عنوان	مصنف	نمبر شمار
آ 842 گ	306¢85	گهر بوتو ایسا	آثر،رچرڈ	1
ن 862 ز	927	سرچهایا	آفاقی ،علی سفیان	2
آ 841 د	891¢4315	ديوان آه	آه دېلوی،ابوالنصر غلام يسين	3
آ 395 ت	297¢163	تفسير سوره حجرات	آيت الله عبدالحسين	4
1265	891¢4911	ایک سورج میرا بھی	احسن رندهاوا ،افضل	5
۷ 275 س	306¢342	سرمایہ دارانہ نظام	احمد حافظ،محمد	6
287 ب	891¢4911	پتن پتن	احمد ظفر	7
J 35 1	297¢197834	پھسلتے قدم	ارشد،عبدالرشيد	8
1 297 1	891¢431092	نديم نامہ	اسلم فرخى	9
1 45 1	320¢92	اوراق زندگی	اشرف عباسى	10
ا 583 و	297¢82	ولايت فقيہ	افضل حيدر،سيد	11
ب 605 ا	891¢4315	بانگ در ا	اقبال ،علامہ محمد	12
ا 605 نی	891¢4304	مكاتيب اقبال	اقبال ،علامہ محمد	13
ا 605 ش	891¢4315	شكوه جواب شكوه	اقبال،سر محمد	14
ا 6447 د	297¢4	دجال	الفريوني، احمد حسن	15
ن 47 ت	297¢16	تفيسر مدارك للنسفى	النسفى،عبداللله بن احمد بن محمود	16
ب 200 ان	297¢2	انتخاب بخارى شريف	امام بخارى	17
ا 686 ش	331¢0112	شمولیتی انصرام	امداد على خان	18
ا <b>605</b> ای	891¢43101	کلام اقبال پر مبنی اعتراضات :ایک جائزه	ايون صابر	19

20	بخاری،محمد اکبر شاه	پچاس جلیل القدر علماء	297¢9924	ب 30 پ
21	بشرای اعجاز	بهليكا	891¢4911	ب 56 به
22	بشير احمد صديقى	جوابر اللغات	491¢4339	ب 553 ج
23	بهثانی ،عبداللطیف	شاهہ جو رسالو	891¢4951	به 863 ش
24	پاش	پاش:ساری شاعری	891¢4911	پ 3 س
25	تبسم کاشمیری	قصہ کہانی	891¢4333	ت 29 ق
26	ثریا حیا	ایک محاوره ایک کہانی	891¢4331	ث 65 ا
27	ثناء الله خان،رانا	ثنانى فلسفہ روحانیت	297¢62	ث 7 ث
28	جميل يوسف	بابر سے ظفرتک	954¢023	ج 58 ب
29	حامد محمود الخضرى	ہم پر نبی کریم کے حقوق	297,44	ح 24 ھ
30	حسن طاہری خرم آبادی،سید	عوامی حکومت یا ولایت فقیہ	297¢82	ح 431 ع
31	حسن نظامی دېلوی،سید	نظامی بنسری	297¢692	ن 58 ح
32	حفظ الله قادري	باره ماسہ نیه	891¢4314	ن 987 ب
33	خانلری،پرویز ناتل	فارسی عروض کی تنقیدی تحقیق اور اوزان غزل کا ارتقاء کا جانزه	891,551101	خ 39 ن
34	خمینی ،امام	شرح :چهل حدیث	297¢27	خ 76 شر
35	رابعہ ثانی	جمال وكمال درود شريف	297¢52	ر 11ج
36	رسل ،برٹیرنیڈ	فلسفہ مغرب کی تاریخ	109	ر 603 نــ
37	رشید حسن خان	انشانے غالب	891¢4304	غ 15 ر
38	ركن الدين قادرى فاضلى	مناقب غوث الاعظم	297¢692	ع 48 ر
39	زابد ،لقاء الحسن	اسلامیات	297	ز 24 پ
40	زبیر رضوی	گردش پا	928	ز 32 گ
41	ساجد فولوى	سچے اکھر	891۶4911	س 11 س

320,9547	بلوچستان کا آتش فشاں	ساگر ،طارق اسمعیل	42
745¢61	سجدة القلم	سعيد احمد بوده	43
891¢4911	الاپ	سکے دار	44
297¢692	بابو نامہ	سلطان الطاف على	45
891¢4911	ایک سدهر	سماب،شوكت	46
891¢43104	غالبیات پرتین یادارگار تقریریں	سنجنے گوڈ بوے	47
891¢43101	حرف بہ حرف	سېيل عمر ،محمد	48
320¢4	تابنده و پاننده پاکستان	شابد ،محمد حنیف	49
891¢4911	فیض ملے گوہ کریاں	شابد غفور	50
297¢692	اولياء الله	شابد محمد	51
891¢43101	مكابات	شابین اختر	52
070¢442	سرخ،سفید ،سیاه	شفيع عقيل	53
364¢4522	راگ رت	صفیہ عباد	54
320¢92	سیدجو عظیم انسان سردار نواب ولی محمد خان	عابد لغارى	55
۶4333092 891	عبدالله حسين:شخصيت اور فن	عاصم بٹ	56
891,41092	سچل سر مست :شخصیت اور فن	عبدالجبار جونيجو،ڈاکٹر	57
891¢437092	يطرس بخارى:شخصيت اور فن	عبدالحميد اعظم	58
297¢292	عہد بنوامیہ میں محدثین کی خدمات	عبدالغفار بخارى،سيد	59
297¢464	مكافات عمل	عبدالغنى فاروقى	60
954¢5	یہ لاہور ہے	عبدالله ملك	61
541¢38	مركزانى كيميا	عرشيہ صلاح الدين	62
332¢4	زر کا تحقیقی مطالعہ	عصمت الله	63
	745,61 891,4911 297,692 891,43101 320,4 891,43101 297,692 891,43101 070,442 364,4522 320,92 ,4333092 891,841092 891,41092 891,437092 297,292 297,464 954,5 541,38	745-61       سجدۃ القام         891-4911       لاپ         297-692       بابو تامہ         891-4911       بابد المحمد الم	745-61       سجد احمد بوده         مسكے دار       الاپ         ساطان الطاق على       بابو نامہ         891-4911       بابو نامہ         891-4911       بابد سدهر         891-43104       بابد المحمد         4       بابد بابد المحمد         4       بابد بابد بابد بابد بابد بابد بابد بابد

ع 85 ت	543	تجزياتي كيميا	عظیم ،محمد	64
		-		
ع 94 ا	332¢46	ایک منصفانہ زری نظام	عمر چهاپرا محمد	65
ف 55 ت	297¢692	تذكره فريد ملت	عمر حيات الحسيني،محمد	66
ع 951 م	297¢4	معروف و منكر	عمرى،سيد جلال الدين	67
ع 96 ح	891¢4333	حجاز کی آندهی:مجاہدین اسلام	عنايت الله	68
ع 96 ب	891¢4333	بی آر بی بہتی رہے گی	عنايت الله	69
غ 11 ا	297¢21	انکار حدیث کا نیا روپ	غازی عزیز	70
م 703 غ	۶4911092 891	جمال قلندر	غلام غوث،ملک	71
ف 387 ع	660	عملى صنعتى كيميا	فرح کشور	72
ف 43 و	891¢43092	وہ جارباہے کوئی	فرخ ش	73
ض 6 ف	891۶43101	ضیاء جالندهری:شخصیت اور فن	فرشی،علی محمد	74
ف 55 چ	891¢4911	چوانوں کلام	فرید شکر گنج	75
ف 67 سخ	891,551092	سخنواران برصغير	فضل حق،خانصاب قاضى	76
ا 605 فق	891¢43101	اقبال کا ذوق جمال	فقری،فقیرا خان	77
ف 988 س	608	100 عظيم ايجادات	فلبن ثام	78
ف 959ک	615¢1	كلينيكل ميثريا ميذيكا	فیرنگٹن،آرنسٹ اے	79
ف 98 ز	297¢52	زاد المعاد لفلاح العباد	فيض الحسن رضوى	80
ا 116 ف	297¢992	حضرت ابرابيم	فیلر،بروس	81
ق 3242 م	۶809549183 726	مکلی نامہ	قانع تتوى	82
م 314 ش	297¢26	تعليم الحديث	محمد اقبال ،شيخ	83
م 373 اس	297۶04	اسلام اور بماری زندگی	محمد تقی عثمانی،مفتی	84
م 485 ا	297¢43	انوار التوحيد	محمد صادق سيالكوثى	85

م 485 م	297¢692	تذكره جانان	محمد عليم الدين نقشبندى	86
م 655 ع	492¢5	علوم العربيه:اللغته	مظهر،سيد محمدكبير احمد	87
ا 605 م	126	اقبال شناسى	منظور احمد	88
م 73 ر	297	راه جنت	منظور على شيخ،محمد	89
م 805 ب	954	برطانوی راج کے آخری ایام	موزے،لیونارڈ	90
ن 14 ڈ	891,4911	ڈوبنگے پانی	ناز اوکاڑی	91
ن 16 ا	891,491	اپنا گراں ہووے	ناشاد،ارشد محمود	92
ن 286 ن	297,04	حضرت مجدد الف ثانى	نظام الدين مجددى توكلى	93
ن 82 ھ	954¢084	بندوستان کا اتحاد	نېرو،جوابر لال	94
و 15 و	891,4315	وه کیا زمانہ تھا	واحد رحمانى	95
و 213 ب	297,04	بات سے بات	واصف،واصف على	96
و 444 خامہ ب	297¢437	خامہ بگوش:ایک مطالعہ	وحيد الرحمن خان	97
و 239ع	297۶6	عالمگير تصوف	وٹو ین،ایچ جے کریم بخش	98
و 9044 ش	291¢1	شنثوازم اور جین مت	وین ڈی ونیر ،رابرٹ	99
ھ 682 ک	297۶4	سكه كلچر	برجندر سنگه دلگیر	100
ى 9 ر	891¢4332	رباسچیا رب قدیر	يونس جاويد	101

Please visit Punjab University Library's website to download current issue <a href="http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk">http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk</a>